

# Directory of Schools in Suffolk

Primary (including Infant and Junior) Schools for the 2024/2025 school year

## Application closing dates for the normal year of entry:

#### Secondary schools

Your application must reach us by Tuesday 31 October 2023

#### Primary (including infant and junior) schools

Your application must reach us by Monday 15 January 2024

# **Contents**

3	Introduction to admissions in Suffolk
4	Important dates
5	A quick guide to applying for a school place
6	Key information about schools
	Suffolk's co-ordinated admissions scheme
7	How places are offered
	<ul> <li>Suffolk County Council's admissions oversubscription criteria for community and voluntary controlled schools</li> </ul>
11	School details
	School nurseries
13	Primary (including infant and junior) schools
88	Nursery school
88	Family Hubs
89	Special schools
91	Specialist units and resource bases
94	Pupil Referral Units (PRU's)
97	Comments, compliments and complaints
97	<u>Data Protection</u>

# Introduction to admissions in Suffolk

This directory provides information about primary (including infant and junior) schools in Suffolk in the 2024/2025 school year. It does not cover independent schools.

#### **Suffolk County Council (SCC) Funded School Travel**

Please be aware: You **must** consider how your child will travel to and from school **before** you apply for a school place. The following information is very important:

- 1. We will provide SCC funded school travel to the **Nearest Suitable School** that would have had a place available for your child when they are: a) aged under 8 and live more than two miles from the school; or b) aged 8 or older and live more than three miles from the school. This would be whether or not an application was made for a place at that school. The distance in a) and b) above is called the **statutory walking distance**.
- 2. We will only provide SCC funded school travel to your child's catchment area school when it is the nearest suitable school to their home that would have had a place available for them and they meet the distance criteria.
- 3. It is important that you check which school is your child's nearest suitable school on our <a href="Nearest School Checker">Nearest School Checker</a> for the 2024/2025 school year. You can find out which are the three nearest Suffolk schools (based on the statutory walking distance including Public Rights of Way) by putting your child's postcode into the Checker which can be found at <a href="nearestschool.suffolk.gov.uk">nearestschool.suffolk.gov.uk</a>. We update this each year to include new roads and developments.
- 4. Your **School Preferences** and the order in which you put them on your admissions application could affect your child's eligibility for SCC funded school travel. Our **School Travel Scenarios** can help you work out when your child might be eligible for SCC funded school travel to their school when the age and distance criteria are met. These can be found in Step 4 of the relevant 'Apply for a school place' page online at www.suffolk.gov.uk/admissions.
- 5. **Full details about SCC funded school travel**, including the School Travel Policy, additional arrangements for low income families and those with Special Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND), can be found at <a href="https://www.suffolkonboard.com/schooltravel">www.suffolkonboard.com/schooltravel</a>.

#### **School Admissions**

You can decide which schools to apply for and you do not have to apply for your child's nearest suitable school. However, this could mean that they would not be eligible for SCC funded school travel to any school, including their catchment area school.

For the normal year of entry, it is important that we receive your application by the relevant closing date. If you do not apply by the relevant closing date your application may not be dealt with until after places have been offered to those who applied on time. You should apply online and **must** submit your application by this date:

#### **Secondary schools**

► Your application must reach us by Tuesday 31 October 2023

#### Primary (including infant and junior) schools

Your application must reach us by Monday 15 January 2024

If for any reason you are unable to apply online, you should complete the paper application (CAF1) and send this to us so that we receive it by the relevant closing date. If you do not apply by the relevant closing date your application may not be dealt with until after places have been offered to those who applied on time. You cannot apply online after the relevant closing date.

All of the information about applying for a school place can be found in this guide and online at www.suffolk.gov.uk/admissions.

# Important dates

These dates only apply to applications for the normal year of entry. All of the information about applying for a school place for the normal year of entry can be found in the 'Admissions to Schools in Suffolk 2024/2025' guide online at <a href="https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/admissions">www.suffolk.gov.uk/admissions</a>, or you can request a paper copy by contacting us on 0345 600 0981 (local rate).

	Secondary schools	Primary (including infant and junior) schools	
You should apply online at <a href="https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/admissions">www.suffolk.gov.uk/admissions</a> or fill in a CAF1 paper application form.	From Tuesday 12 September 2023	From Tuesday 12 September 2023	
National closing date for applications (online and paper)	Tuesday 31 October 2023	Monday 15 January 2024	
If you were unable to apply by the relevant closing date, and we agree that there are very exceptional reasons for an application being late, we will consider it as on time if it is received by this date and evidence is provided with your application.			
This only applies in circumstances outside your control which made it impossible for the application to have been made on time.	Monday 18 December 2023	Friday 2 February 2024	
If you are moving house, this is the latest date for you to provide written evidence to the Admissions Team that you are legally committed to your move so that your new address can be considered in the on time allocation process.			
National Offer Day			
If you applied online, we will send you an email to let you know which school has been offered.	Friday	Tuesday	
If you applied on a paper application form, we will send you a letter by second class post to let you know which school has been offered.	1 March 2024	16 April 2024	
We will consider late applications (further information is online at <a href="https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/admissions">www.suffolk.gov.uk/admissions</a> ).	From Friday 1 March 2024 onwards	From Tuesday 16 April 2024 onwards	
We will assume that you have accepted the place offered (if you applied on time) unless you let us know in writing by this date. This does not affect your right to appeal for any of the schools where you have been refused a place.	Friday 15 March 2024	Tuesday 30 April 2024	
Date by which you should register an appeal if you applied on time.	Friday 29 March 2024	Wednesday 15 May 2024	
Appeals for on time applications to be heard by this date.	Friday 14 June 2024	Wednesday 17 July 2024	

# A quick guide to applying for a school place

This directory provides information about primary (including infant and junior) schools in Suffolk in the 2024/2025 school year. It does not cover independent schools. It explains how places are offered when a school gets too many applications. There is a separate directory which provides information for secondary schools.

## Normal year of entry applications

If you are applying for a school place in the normal year of entry, please read the 'Admissions to Schools in Suffolk 2024/2025' guide for information on how and when to apply for a school place. The normal years of entry for schools from September 2024 are shown below:

School Phase	Normal Year of entry
Primary and Infant	Reception Year*
Junior	Year 3
Secondary	Year 7

\*You must apply for a school place if your child was born between 1 September 2019 and 31 August 2020. You must make an application for a full-time Reception Year school place even if your child is already attending a nursery class in a primary or infant school, a pre-school or a family hub next to a school site. This is because a place in a nursery class, pre-school or family hub does not guarantee your child a full-time place at that school.

It is important that we receive your application by the relevant closing date, please see <u>page 4</u>. You should apply online and submit your application by this date. If for any reason you are unable to apply online, you should complete the paper application (CAF1) and send this to us so that we receive it by the relevant closing date.

If you do not apply by the relevant closing date your application may not be dealt with until after places have been offered to those who applied on time. This means that all available places at your preferred school(s) may have been filled and it could be some time before you know the outcome of your application. You cannot apply online after the relevant closing date.

## In-year applications

An in-year application is made when a parent or carer applies for their child to go to a new school during the school year, or at the start of the school year but in a different age group from the school's normal year of entry. Information on in-year applications is available online at <a href="https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/admissions">www.suffolk.gov.uk/admissions</a> or by contacting us on 0345 600 0981 (local rate).

All of the information about applying for a school place can be found online, including Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs), at <a href="https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/admissions">www.suffolk.gov.uk/admissions</a>.

#### Or you can contact the Admissions Team:

By email: admissions@suffolk.gov.uk By phone: 0345 600 0981 (local rate)

By post: The Admissions Team, Endeavour House, 8 Russell Road, Ipswich, Suffolk, IP1 2BX

#### For more information and to keep up to date with school admissions:

Like us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/SuffolkCountyCouncil/

Follow us on Twitter: twitter.com/suffolkcc

# **Key information about schools**

#### Suffolk's co-ordinated admissions scheme

There are different types of schools in Suffolk (maintained, academies and free schools) and we co-ordinate admissions to the normal year of entry for them all.

The **co-ordinated admissions scheme** can be found under 'Further information' on the relevant page online at <a href="www.suffolk.gov.uk/admissions">www.suffolk.gov.uk/admissions</a>. You can also request a paper copy by contacting us on 0345 600 0981 (local rate). This document provides the detailed admission arrangements for Suffolk and is in place to make sure all applications are handled fairly, consistently and efficiently. It applies to all schools in Suffolk to ensure that children across the county are offered a single school place on the same day.

However, for in-year applications, you will need to apply to some schools directly. In these cases, the school's governing body or academy trust will process your application. For all other schools in-year applications will be processed by Suffolk County Council. The different types of schools in Suffolk and information about where to send your application are shown below:

School type	Send normal year of entry application to	Send in-year application to
Maintained schools		
A maintained school is a state school funded by central government through the local authority and does not charge fees. These include community, voluntary controlled, voluntary aided schools.		
Community and Voluntary Controlled (VC) schools	Suffolk County	Suffolk County Council
We are the admissions authority for these schools, and we are responsible for setting the admissions arrangements and allocating places in accordance with Suffolk County Council's published oversubscription criteria.	Council	
Voluntary Aided (VA) schools	Suffolk County	School
These schools are run by the school governors, so the school's governing body is the admissions authority. They are responsible for setting the admissions arrangements and allocating places in accordance with their published oversubscription criteria.	Council	
Academies and free schools	Suffolk County	School
Academies and free schools receive their funding directly from central government and are outside of Suffolk County Council's control. These schools are run by the governing body or academy trust. They are the admissions authority responsible for setting the admissions arrangements and allocating places in accordance with the published oversubscription criteria. Some schools will become academies during the school year.	Council	Consor

# How places are offered

#### How places are offered if there are more applications than places available

If a school receives more applications than it has places available ('oversubscribed') then the school's published oversubscription criteria are used to decide which applicants will be offered a place. We will offer your child a place at the highest ranked school where possible.

Depending on the type of school, these decisions are either made by Suffolk County Council, the school's governing body or by the academy trust. You can find the oversubscription criteria for all schools online at <a href="www.suffolk.gov.uk/admissions">www.suffolk.gov.uk/admissions</a> or by clicking on the link in the <a href="list of schools">list of schools</a> in this Directory. Further information is on <a href="page 11">page 11</a> 'Admission policies'.

# Suffolk County Council's admissions oversubscription criteria for community and voluntary controlled schools

Where there are more applications than places available we will rank your application using Suffolk County Council's admissions oversubscription criteria below.

Children who have an Education, Health and Care (EHC) plan which names the school must by law be offered a place at that school.

The following admissions oversubscription criteria show the order of priority for places at community and voluntary controlled schools and at those voluntary aided schools and academies where they have agreed to operate the same policy as Suffolk County Council. Further information is on page 11 'Admission policies'.

These criteria may also be used to allocate places at schools that were community or voluntary controlled schools when their admissions arrangements were determined for the 2024/2025 school year but have since converted to academy status.

For applications to the normal year of entry at a school, these criteria will be applied according to the evidence provided to show the circumstances existing before midnight at the end of the relevant closing date. For in-year applications, these criteria will be applied according to the evidence provided to show the circumstances existing at the time of application.

- 1) Children in care (looked after children) and children who were previously in care (children who were looked after, but ceased to be so because they were adopted or became subject to a child arrangements order or special guardianship order, immediately following having been in care, including those who appear [to the admission authority] to have been in state care outside of England and ceased to be in state care as a result of being adopted).
- Sibling: where the child has a sibling in the school or a sibling has already been offered a place at the school, and where the sibling will still be attending the school at the time of admission but not in a specialist unit or a specialist resource base for Hearing Impaired provision, a nursery or in the sixth form. Priority will be given, where necessary, to applications where there is the smallest age gap.

The term 'sibling' includes: natural, half, step, and adopted brothers and sisters; a child of the partner of the parent; and children who are fostered into the family. In all these cases, the child and their sibling will both be living at the same address (that is where the child is ordinarily resident) in a single family unit. This means that children from different family units, where those separate families are living together at the same address, are not considered siblings under this criterion.

The sibling criterion will also apply to applications to Fairfield Infant and Colneis Junior Schools, Felixstowe, as these are paired infant and junior schools. We will treat applicants as siblings when the older child is already attending Colneis Junior School or will be offered a place at this school in the normal year of entry. In cases where the younger child is about to start in the Reception Year group in Fairfield Infant School and the older child is due to transfer to Colneis Junior School, we will treat both applicants as siblings. Similarly, we will use the sibling criterion for an application to Colneis Junior school if the younger child is already attending or has been offered a place at Fairfield Infant school.

3) Children who are ordinarily resident in the catchment area who live nearest to the school.

We will measure the distance by a straight line ('as the crow flies'). All straight line distances are calculated electronically by Suffolk County Council using data provided jointly by the Post Office and Ordnance Survey. The data plots the co-ordinates of each property and provides the address-point between which the straight line distance is measured and reported to three decimal places. Where there is more than one home within a single building (for example apartments) we will measure to a single point within that building irrespective of where those homes are located.

4) Children who live outside the school's catchment area who live nearest to the school.

We will measure the distance by a straight line ('as the crow flies') as set out in criterion 3) above.

# Notes to Suffolk County Council's admissions oversubscription criteria Parent

For the purposes of education law, section 576 of the Education Act 1996 defines a 'parent' as:

- all natural (biological) parents, whether they are married or not
- any person who, although not a natural parent, has parental responsibility for a child or young person (this could be a step-parent, guardian or other relative)
- any person who, although not a natural parent, has care of a child or young person.

A person has care of a child or young person if they are the person with whom the child lives and who looks after the child, irrespective of what their relationship is with the child.

#### Children in care (looked after children)

A 'child in care' or a 'looked after child' is a child who is (a) in the care of a local authority, or (b) being provided with accommodation by a local authority in the exercise of their social services functions (see the definition in Section 22(1) of the Children Act 1989).

#### Children previously in care (previously looked after children)

Children previously in care (previously looked after children) includes children who were adopted under the Adoption Act 1976 (section 12 adoption orders) and children who were adopted under the Adoption and Children's Act 2002 (section 46 adoption orders). Child arrangements orders are defined in section 8 of the Children Act 1989, as amended by section 12 of the Children and Families Act 2014. Child arrangements orders replace residence orders and any residence order in force prior to 22 April 2014 is deemed to be a child arrangements order.

#### Children adopted from state care outside of England

A child is regarded as having been in state care outside of England if they were in the care of or were accommodated by a public authority, a religious organisation, or any other provider of care whose sole or main purpose is to benefit society and ceased to be in state care as a result of being adopted.

#### Distance tie-breaker

It is possible that the PAN of the school will be reached in any one of the categories. For this reason, all applications will be prioritised according to the criteria described. Decisions will be made about the offer of places in accordance with those priorities. If it is necessary to use a tie-breaker to distinguish between two or more applications, a distance criterion will be used. We will give priority to the applicants who live nearest to the school as measured by a straight line.

In the unlikely event that two applicants competing for a single place at a school live the same distance from the school, the place will be offered to one applicant on the basis of lots drawn by an officer of Suffolk County Council not involved with admissions.

#### Twins, triplets and other multiple births

If the final place available at a school is offered to a twin, triplet or other multiple birth and the remaining sibling(s) would ordinarily be refused, Suffolk County Council will offer places to the remaining sibling(s) at the same school. The law requires that this will apply even in those primary schools where this would mean that more than 30 pupils would be admitted to an infant class with a single qualified teacher. Where a sibling of a twin, triplet or other multiple birth has a school named on their EHC plan, we will from the date of issue of the EHC plan treat their twin, triplets or other multiple births under the sibling oversubscription criterion for the named school. This does not apply to siblings of children in a specialist unit or a specialist resource base for Hearing Impaired provision or a nursery, because they do not meet the sibling definition in the oversubscription criteria.

#### **Waiting lists**

If we are unable to offer your child a place at your preferred school(s) in the normal year of entry, we will automatically add their name to the waiting list for that school(s). Names are placed on the waiting list in the priority order set out in the school's admissions oversubscription criteria.

The order of the waiting list can change each time a child's name is added or the circumstances of a child already on the list changes. As a result, a child's place on the list can go up or down (for example due to withdrawals or late applications).

If you change your address while your child is on a waiting list, you must let us know. Please be aware that this may change your child's position on the waiting list. Written evidence of this will be required.

Having your child's name on a waiting list will not affect your right to appeal for any of the schools your child has been refused a place at.

Late applicants will be added to any waiting lists in oversubscription priority order if their parental preferences cannot be met. If a place becomes available at a school, it will be offered to the child who is ranked highest on the waiting list. Places are not offered based on the date on which names were placed on the list.

The waiting lists for community and voluntary controlled schools will close on 31 December 2024. The waiting lists for those voluntary aided schools and academies who have agreed to operate the same policy as Suffolk County Council will also close on 31 December 2024.

Information on when the waiting lists close for voluntary aided, free schools and academies who do not follow the same policy as Suffolk County Council is available from the schools directly.

Suffolk County Council does not hold waiting lists for in-year applicants.

#### Making another application for a place at the same school

You can apply for a school place for your child through the in-year process and we will consider this. However, if your application has been refused, we will not process another application for the same school in the same school year, unless there has been a significant change in circumstances of the parent/carer, child or school. This might be a house move or a place becoming available at a school.

If there is no significant change in circumstances, you can make another application for the following school year. However, this will not normally be considered more than one term ahead of the date when you want your child to start at the school.

#### **Ordinarily resident**

By ordinarily resident we mean the place where your child usually lives. We consider this to be where they sleep overnight. We may need proof of this address. If you use another address to give the impression that your child lives at a different address to where they are ordinarily resident, such as a second home or a grandparent's address, so that you have a higher priority for a place at that school; we consider this to be a fraudulent application. Where a child lives at two or more addresses, each for part of the week, the address at which the child is ordinarily resident will be considered to be the address that the child lives at for most of the week (excluding weekends and school holidays). Separate evidence in writing from each parent must be provided to confirm the child's living arrangements at the time of application.

In cases where the child spends an equal proportion of the school week at two or more different addresses, evidence of which is to be considered the main contact address will be required to support the application. Agreement in writing by the parents will be required to state which address is to be used as the ordinarily resident address. This address will then be used when processing all school preferences expressed. It is not acceptable to use one address for one school preference and another address for another school preference.

If we are aware of a parental dispute affecting the application, we may not be able to deal with the application and you may need to seek independent legal advice in order to resolve the matter.

Please note: we will not consider a child to be ordinarily resident at an address that they sometimes sleep at due to childcare arrangements. For example, if a child sleeps at their grandparent's address some nights during the school week whilst one of their parents works shift patterns, we will not accept the grandparent's address for the purposes of allocating a school place.

# **School details**

Suffolk County Council makes decisions for community and voluntary controlled schools. The governing bodies or academy trusts of voluntary aided, free schools and academies determine the order in which applications should be ranked according to their oversubscription criteria. These are known as own admission authority schools.

The following pages provide alphabetical lists of Suffolk primary (including infant and junior) schools, nursery school, family hubs, special schools, specialist units, resource bases and pupil referral units. We have not included information on independent schools.

We have provided some key information about each school to help you when you are applying for a school place, including the:

- School's address and phone number.
- School's website.
- Compulsory school age range and type of school.
- Headteacher's name.
- Published Admission Number (PAN) for the 2024/2025 school year, further information below. Where the PAN for 2024/2025 is lower than the PAN, or the number that the school agreed to work to, for 2023/2024, you should be aware that places will be more limited, and the pattern of admissions may change.
- Link to the list of schools' admissions policies, which include the oversubscription criteria. Suffolk County Council's oversubscription criteria, which starts on <a href="mage-2">page 7</a> of this directory, applies to community and voluntary controlled schools and those voluntary aided schools and academies where they have agreed to operate the same policy.
- Link to the Supplementary Information Form (SIF), if the school has one. You may need to complete and submit a SIF at the same time as making your application. Further information will be in the school's admissions policy.

#### **Published Admission Number**

A set number of places are offered in any one year. This number is known as the Published Admission Number (PAN), which is based on a national formula for deciding how many children can go to a school, without causing overcrowding.

Although the PAN applies to the normal year of entry, we would normally apply this number across all year groups in the school. However, there may be times for other year groups where this is not possible.

If the number of applicants is less than the PAN all applicants will normally be admitted. If a school receives more applications than it has places available (oversubscribed) then the school's published oversubscription criteria are used to decide which applicants will be offered places.

## **Admissions policies**

If the school has their own admissions policy, which sets out how places will be prioritised, this can be found online at <a href="www.suffolk.gov.uk/admissions">www.suffolk.gov.uk/admissions</a> or by clicking on the link in the <a href="list of schools starting on page 13">list of schools starting on page 13</a>. If you require a paper copy, please contact us on 0345 600 0981.

## Information from the 2023/2024 school year

We have also included information relating to the on time applications we received for the normal year of entry to the school in September 2023 (2023/2024 school year). This is to help you judge whether or not your application for a school place might be successful when you are completing your application. It includes the:

- Published Admission Number (PAN) for 2023/2024.
- Number of pupils on roll at the school in January 2023.
- Number of applications received by the relevant closing date. This is the number of applications for which no higher preference school was offered. It may include second and third preferences as well as first preferences. The figure is intended to give you an idea of the demand for places at the school. Please note that if you only apply for schools that have previously had more applications than places, there is a possibility that you will not be offered a place at any of them.
- Number of places that were actually allocated at the school to on time applicants.
- Number of on time applications that were refused.
- Criterion under which the last child was admitted to oversubscribed schools. Where schools were not oversubscribed all applicants were admitted. Where schools were oversubscribed, the oversubscription criteria that was applied and the cut-off point is indicated.

#### **School nurseries**

Please look at the school's website or contact the schools direct for information on nursery places, including what age of children they take (two, three or four year olds) and what hours they offer each day.

## Primary (including infant and junior) schools

Abbots Green Academy, Airfield Road, Bury St Edmunds, IP32 7PJ

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.abbotsgreenacademy.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01284 718818

Headteacher: Mrs A Morrison

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 447

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 75. The PAN for 2024/2025 is lower than the number of places the school agreed to offer in 2023/2024, which means the pattern of admissions may change.

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 75. After the PAN was published, it was agreed the school would offer 90 places for this year group.

Number of applications received by the closing date: 85

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 85

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Abbot's Hall CP School, Danescourt Avenue, Stowmarket, IP14 1QF

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.abbotshall.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01449 612818

Headteacher: Mrs R Bailey

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 396

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 39

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 39

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Acton CEVCP School, Lambert Drive, Acton, Sudbury, CO10 0US

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at www.acton.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01787 377089

Headteacher: Mr J Gray

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 169

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 25

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 25

Aldeburgh Primary School, Park Road, Aldeburgh, IP15 5EU

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.aldeburghprimary.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01728 452150

Headteacher: Mr J Ratcliffe Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 84

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 12

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 12

Number of on time applications refused: 0

All Saints Church of England Primary School, Framlingham Road, Laxfield, Woodbridge, IP13 8HD

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.laxfieldprimary.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01986 798344

Executive Headteacher: Mrs M Barrow Head of School: Mrs K Minns

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 106

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 17

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 17

Number of applications received by the closing date: 4

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 4

Number of on time applications refused: 0

All Saints Church of England Primary School, Vicarage Road, Newmarket, CB8 8JE

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.allsaints.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01638 662835

Headteacher: Mrs B Rodel

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 184

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 30

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 30

Number of on time applications refused: 0

All Saints CEVCP School, The Street, Lawshall, Bury St Edmunds, IP29 4QA

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at allsaintsprimary.org

Telephone Number: 01284 828223

Headteacher: Mrs C Lamb

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 171

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 28

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 27

Number of applications received by the closing date: 28

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 27

Number of on time applications refused: 1

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 4.635 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

#### Bacton Primary School, Tailor's Green, Bacton, Stowmarket, IP14 4LL

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.bacton-pri.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01449 781367

Executive Headteacher: Mrs T Sait Head of School: Mrs S King

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 133

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 12

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 12

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Bardwell Church of England Primary School, School Lane, Bardwell, Bury St Edmunds, IP31 1AD

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.bardwell.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01359 250854

Headteacher: Mrs M Boyd

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 63

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 9

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 9

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Barnby and North Cove Primary School, The Street, Barnby, Beccles, NR34 7QB

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.barnbynorthcove.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 476230

Headteacher: Mrs L Scott

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 68

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 7

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 7

#### Barnham CEVCP School, Mill Lane, Barnham, Thetford, IP24 2NG

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at www.barnham.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01842 890253

Headteacher: Mrs A Arnold

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 157

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15. The PAN for 2024/2025 is lower than the number of places the school agreed to offer in 2023/2024, which means the pattern of admissions may change.

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15. After the PAN was published, it was agreed the school would offer 20 places for this year group.

Number of applications received by the closing date: 20

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 20

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Barningham CEVCP School, Church Road, Barningham, Bury St Edmunds, IP31 1DD

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at www.barningham.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01359 221297

Headteacher: Miss S Hunter Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 81

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 11

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 11

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Barrow CEVCP School, Colethorpe Lane, Barrow, Bury St Edmunds, IP29 5AU

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at barrowcevcprimaryschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01284 810223

Headteacher: Mrs H Ashe

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 201

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 37

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 30

Number of on time applications refused: 7

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 3.118 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

Bawdsey Church of England Primary School, East Lane, Bawdsey, Woodbridge, IP12 3AR

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.bawdseyprimary.com

Telephone Number: 01394 411365

Executive Headteacher: Mrs K Butler

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 52

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 4

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 4

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Bealings School, Sandy Lane, Little Bealings, Woodbridge, IP13 6LW

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.bealings.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 622376

Headteacher: Ms R Leek

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 105

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 29

Number of places allocated to on ti1me applicants: 16

Number of on time applications refused: 13

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 1.995 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

Beaumont CP School, Durrant Road, Hadleigh, Ipswich, IP7 6GD

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.beaumontcp.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 825120

Headteacher: Mrs M Atima

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 110

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 20

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 20

Number of applications received by the closing date: 8

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 8

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Beccles Primary Academy, Ellough Road, Beccles, NR34 7AB

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.becclesacademy.org

Telephone Number: 01502 713281

Headteacher: Mrs H Thorne

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 168

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 17

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 17

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Beck Row Primary Academy, The Street, Beck Row, Mildenhall, Bury St Edmunds, IP28 8AE

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at beckrow.attrust.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01638 713001

Principal: Mrs S Shayler

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 232

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 45

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 45

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Bedfield Church of England Primary School, Bedfield, Woodbridge, IP13 7EA

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.bedfieldschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01728 628306 Executive Headteacher: Ms I Wallis

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 33

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 8

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 8

Number of applications received by the closing date: 3

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 3

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Benhall St Mary's Church of England Primary School, Benhall, Saxmundham, IP17 1HE

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.benhallschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01728 602407

Headteacher: Mr Parslow-Williams

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 76

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 10

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 10

Bentley CEVCP School, Church Road, Bentley, Ipswich, IP9 2BT

(Federated with Copdock Primary School)

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at www.bentleycopdock.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 310253
Executive Headteacher: Mrs J Austin

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 56

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 8. The PAN for 2024/2025 is lower than the number of places the school agreed to offer in 2023/2024, which means the pattern of admissions may change.

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 8. After the PAN was published, it was agreed the school would offer 10 places for this year group.

Number of applications received by the closing date: 13

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 10

Number of on time applications refused: 3

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 2.9 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

# **Bildeston Primary School**, Newberry Road, Bildeston, Ipswich, IP7 7ES (Federated with Whatfield CEVCP School)

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.bildestonprimaryschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01449 740269

Executive Headteacher: Mrs J Shaw

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 118

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 20

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 20

Number of applications received by the closing date: 23

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 20

Number of on time applications refused: 3

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 2.492 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

# **Birchwood Primary School**, Valiant Road, Martlesham Heath, Ipswich, IP5 3SP (Federated with Holbrook Primary School)

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.birchwoodprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 610701

Executive Headteacher: Mr S Cloke Head of School: Mrs M Davies

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 208

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 37

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 30

Number of on time applications refused: 7

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 2.345 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

Blundeston CEVCP School, Church Road, Blundeston, Lowestoft, NR32 5AX

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at www.blundestoncevcp.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 730488

Headteacher: Mr C Edwards

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 182

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 20

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 20

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Bosmere CP School, Quinton Road, Needham Market, Ipswich, IP6 8BP

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at bosmereprimary.net

Telephone Number: 01449 721750

Headteacher: Mrs E Green

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 223

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 38

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 38

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Boxford CEVCP School, Stone Street Road, Boxford, Sudbury, CO10 5NP

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at boxford-suffolk.secure-dbprimary.com/suffolk/primary/boxford

Telephone Number: 01787 210332

Headteacher: Mrs E Lea

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 183

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 15

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 15

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Bramfield Church of England Primary School, Bridge Street, Bramfield, Halesworth, IP19 9HZ

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at bmpy-suffolk.secure-dbprimary.com

Telephone Number: 01986 784205

Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Allen Head of School: Miss L Ashford

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 90

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 13. After the PAN was published, it was agreed the school would offer 15 places for this year group.

Number of applications received by the closing date: 11

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 11

Number of on time applications refused: 0

### Bramford CEVCP School, Duckamere, Bramford, Ipswich, IP8 4AH

(Federated with Somersham Primary School)

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at www.bramsomfederation.net

Telephone Number: 01473 741598

Executive Headteacher: Mrs E Burgess

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 210

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 33

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 33

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Brampton Church of England Primary School, Southwold Road, Brampton, Beccles, NR34 8DW

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.brampton.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 575287

Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Allen Head of School: Mr S Jeal

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 82

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 12. After the PAN was published, it was agreed the school would offer 15 places for this year group.

Number of applications received by the closing date: 18

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 15

Number of on time applications refused: 3

Criterion under which last child admitted: Priority Group 4b, Children who live outside the school's catchment area, distance 3.62 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

#### Britannia Primary School and Nursery, Britannia Road, Ipswich, IP4 5HE

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.britannia.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 728566

Principal: Mr K Hart

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 629

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 90

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 90

Number of applications received by the closing date: 88

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 88

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Broke Hall CP School, Chatsworth Drive, Ipswich, IP4 5XD

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.brokehall.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 729544

Headteacher: Mrs R Fairs

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 595

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60. The PAN for 2024/2025 is lower than the number of places the school agreed to offer in 2023/2024, which means the pattern of admissions may change.

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 90

Number of applications received by the closing date: 79

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 79

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Brooklands Primary School, Brooklands Rise, Brantham, Manningtree, CO11 1TU

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.brooklands.omat.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01206 392291

Headteacher: Miss C Davy

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 236

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 30

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 30

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Bucklesham Primary School, Main Road, Bucklesham, Ipswich, IP10 0AX

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.buckleshamprimaryschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 659389

Headteacher: Miss R Rudge

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 99

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 10

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 10

Bungay Primary School, Wingfield Street, Bungay, NR35 1HA

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.bungayprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01986 892209

Executive Headteacher: Miss A Chambers

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 162

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 28

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 28

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Bures CEVCP School, Nayland Road, Bures, Sudbury, CO8 5BX

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at www.bures.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01787 227446

Headteacher: Ms R Slater

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 199

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 20

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 20

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Burton End Primary Academy, School Lane, Haverhill, CB9 9DE

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.burtonendschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01440 702376

Headteacher: Mr G Almond

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 416

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 62

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 60

Number of on time applications refused: 2

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 1.050 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

#### Capel St Mary CEVCP School, The Street, Capel St Mary, Ipswich, IP9 2EG

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at www.capel-st-mary.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 310386

Headteacher: Mr S Cornish

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 263

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 34

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 34

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Carlton Colville Primary School, Gisleham Road, Carlton Colville, Lowestoft, NR33 8DG

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at <u>carltoncolville.suffolk.sch.uk/suffolk/primary/carltoncolville</u>

Telephone Number: 01502 572682

Headteacher: Mr B Axon

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 410

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 48

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 48

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Castle Hill Infant School, Dryden Road, Ipswich, IP1 6QD

4-7 academy

Visit the school's website at www.castlehillprimary.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 741758

Headteacher: Mrs J Smith

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 217

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 90

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 90

Number of applications received by the closing date: 71

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 71

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Castle Hill Junior School, Dryden Road, Ipswich, IP1 6QD

7-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.castlehillprimary.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 741758

Headteacher: Mrs J Smith

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 298

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 90

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 90

Number of applications received by the closing date: 75

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 75

Cavendish Church of England Primary School, The Green, Cavendish, Sudbury, CO10 8BA

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.cavendish.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01787 280279

Headteacher: Mrs S Goulding Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 83

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 8

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 8

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Cedars Park Primary School, Pintail Road, Stowmarket, IP14 5FP

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.cedarspark.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01449 778230

Head of School: Miss A Suhail Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 368

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF). where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 46

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 46

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Cedarwood Primary School, Wilkinson Drive, Kesgrave, Ipswich, IP5 2ES

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.cedarwoodprimary.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 612981

Headteacher: Mrs T Shute

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 420

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 63

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 60

Number of on time applications refused: 3

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 1.977 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

#### Charsfield Church of England Primary School, Church Road, Charsfield, Woodbridge, IP13 7QB

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.charsfieldprimaryschool.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 737347

Executive Headteacher Mr M Taylor Head of School: Mrs A Reeve

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 31

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 10

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 10

Number of applications received by the closing date: 2

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 2

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Chelmondiston Church of England Primary School, Chelmondiston, Ipswich, IP9 1DT

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.chelmondiston.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 780576

Headteacher: Mrs L Etchingham

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 115

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 20

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 20

Number of applications received by the closing date: 14

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 14

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Chilton CP School, Violet Hill Road, Stowmarket, IP14 1NN

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.chilton.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01449 612928

Headteacher: Mrs L Carr

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 165

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 25

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 25

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Clare CP School, Erbury Place, Clare, Sudbury, CO10 8PZ

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at <a href="www.clareprimary.org">www.clareprimary.org</a>

Telephone Number: 01787 277423

Headteacher: Mrs L Stranger

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 195

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 27

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 27

Claydon Primary School, Lancaster Way, Claydon, Ipswich, IP6 0DX

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.claydonprimary.net

Telephone Number: 01473 830439

Headteacher: Mr L Collins

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 459

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 75

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 75

Number of applications received by the closing date: 64

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 64

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Clements Primary Academy, Greenfields Way, Haverhill, CB9 8NJ

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.clementsprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01440 702946

Headteacher: Mrs V Hogg

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 230

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 22

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 22

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Cliff Lane Primary School, Cliff Lane, Ipswich, IP3 0PJ

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.clifflaneprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 251604

Headteacher: Mrs C Broom

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 387

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 49

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 49

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Clifford Road Primary School, Clifford Road, Ipswich, IP4 1PJ

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.cliffordroadschool.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 251605

Headteacher: Mr S Wood

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 408

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 52

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 52

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Cockfield Church of England Primary School, Church Lane, Cockfield, Bury St Edmunds, IP30 0LA

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.cockfieldprimaryschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01284 828287

Headteacher: Mr M Gilbert

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 67

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 10

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 10

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Coldfair Green CP School, Judith Avenue, Knodishall, Saxmundham, IP17 1UY

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.coldfairgreenprimaryschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01728 830649

Headteacher: Mrs C Williams

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 141

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 20. The PAN for 2024/2025 is lower than the number of places the school agreed to offer in 2023/2024, which means the pattern of admissions may change.

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 20. After the PAN was published, it was agreed the school would offer 25 places for this year group.

Number of applications received by the closing date: 23

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 23

Number of on time applications refused: 0

## Colneis Junior School, Colneis Road, Felixstowe, IP11 9HH

(Federated with Fairfield Infant School)

7-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.fairfieldandcolneis.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01394 284052

Executive Headteacher: Mr M Girling

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 355

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 90

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 90

Number of applications received by the closing date: 89

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 89

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Combs Ford Primary School, Glemsford Road, Stowmarket, IP14 2PN

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.combsfordprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01449 613112

Headteacher: Miss K Day

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 377

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 47

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 47

Number of on time applications refused: 0

### Copdock Primary School, School Hill, Copdock, Ipswich, IP8 3HY

(Federated with Bentley CEVCP School)

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.bentleycopdock.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 730337

Executive Headteacher: Mrs J Austin

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 82

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 10. The PAN for 2024/2025 is lower than the number of places the school agreed to offer in 2023/2024, which means the pattern of admissions may change.

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 10. After the PAN was published, it was agreed the school would offer 12 places for this year group.

Number of applications received by the closing date: 16

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 12

Number of on time applications refused: 4

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 1.503 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

#### Corton CEVAP School, The Street, Corton, Lowestoft, NR32 5HW

4-11 voluntary aided school

Visit the school's website at www.corton.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 730596

Headteacher: Mrs N Rowland

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 106

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 16

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 16

Number of applications received by the closing date: 16

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 16

Coupals Primary Academy, Chalkstone Way, Haverhill, CB9 0LB

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.coupalsacademy.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01440 763933

Executive Headteacher: Mrs J Sendall Head of School: Mr T Wade

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 331

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 31

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 31

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Crawfords Church of England Primary School, Green Road, Haughley, Stowmarket, IP14 3QZ

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.crawfordsprimaryschool.com

Telephone Number: 01449 673253

Executive Headteacher: Mr R Francksen

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 76

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 13

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 13

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Creeting St Mary CEVAP School, All Saints Road, Creeting St Mary, Ipswich, IP6 8NF

4-11 voluntary aided school

Visit the school's website at www.creetingstmary.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01449 720312

Headteacher: Mrs C Friar

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 98

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 11

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 11

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Dale Hall CP School, Dale Hall Lane, Ipswich, IP1 4LX

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.dalehall.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 251651

Headteacher: Mrs J Dedicoat

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 414

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 69

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 60

Number of on time applications refused: 9

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 0.508 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

#### Dell Primary School, Dell Road, Oulton Broad, Lowestoft, NR33 9NU

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.dellprimaryschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 565956

Headteacher: Miss A Sinclair

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 323

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 36

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 36

Number of on time applications refused: 0

# **Dennington Church of England Primary School**, Laxfield Road, Dennington, Woodbridge, IP13 8AE

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.denningtonprimaryschool.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01728 638206

Executive Headteacher: Dr P Parslow-Williams Head of School: Ms C Rushbrook

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 75

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 11

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 11

Number of applications received by the closing date: 3

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 3

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Earl Soham CP School, The Street, Earl Soham, Woodbridge, IP13 7SA

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.earlsoham.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01728 685359

Headteacher: Mrs J Carlyle

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 71

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 12

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 12

Number of applications received by the closing date: 7

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 7

Number of on time applications refused: 0

East Bergholt CEVCP School, School Lane, East Bergholt, Colchester, CO7 6SW

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at www.eastbergholt-pri.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01206 298202

Headteachers: Mrs C Sampson Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 201

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 18

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 18

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Easton Primary School, Easton, Woodbridge, IP13 0ED

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.eastonprimary.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01728 746387

Executive Headteacher: Mr J Ratcliffe Head of School: Mrs M Box

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 78

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 10

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 10

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Edgar Sewter Primary School, Norwich Road, Halesworth, IP19 8BU

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.edgarsewterprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01986 873194

Executive Headteacher: Miss K Milk

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 300

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 31

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 31

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Elm Tree Primary School, Ranworth Avenue, Lowestoft, NR33 9HN

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.elmtreeprimaryacademy.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 562930

Headteacher: Mrs J Halliday

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 305

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 23

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 23

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Elmsett Church of England Primary School, The Street, Elmsett, Ipswich, IP7 6PA

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.elmsettschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 658303

Headteacher: Miss L Hilton

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 58

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 13

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 13

Number of applications received by the closing date: 6

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 6

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Elmswell CP School, Oxer Close, Elmswell, Bury St Edmunds, IP30 9UE

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.elmswell.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01359 240261

Headteacher: Mrs J Ash

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 308

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 58

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 58

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Elveden Church of England Primary Academy, London Road, Elveden, Thetford, IP24 3TN

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.elveden.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01842 890258

Headteacher: Mrs L Rourke Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 98

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 22

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 15

Number of on time applications refused: 7

Criterion under which last child admitted: Priority Group 9, all other applicants, distance 4.539 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

#### Exning Primary School, Oxford Street, Exning, Newmarket, CB8 7EW

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.exning.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01638 600123

Headteacher: Mr J Clark

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 222

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 72

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 30

Number of on time applications refused: 42

Criterion under which last child admitted: Catchment, distance 0.171 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

#### Eyke Church of England Primary School, The Street, Eyke, Woodbridge, IP12 2QW

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.eyke.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01394 460328

Headteacher: Miss L Fairweather

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 107

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 20

Number of applications received by the closing date: 13

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 13

Number of on time applications refused: 0

## Fairfield Infant School, High Road West, Felixstowe, IP11 9JB

(Federated with Colneis Junior School)

4-7 community school

Visit the school's website at www.fairfieldandcolneis.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01394 283206

Executive Headteacher: Mr M Girling

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 259

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 90

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 90

Number of applications received by the closing date: 91

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 90

Number of on time applications refused: 1

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 6.894 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

Felix Primary School, Maidstone Road, Felixstowe, IP11 9ED

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.felixprimary.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01394 283374

Headteacher: Mrs J Hearn

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 306

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 22

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 22

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Forest Academy, Bury Road, Brandon, IP27 0FP

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.forest.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01842 810309

Headteacher: Mrs A Grimes

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 398

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 50

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 50

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Freeman CP School, Church Road, Stowupland, Stowmarket, IP14 4BQ

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.freeman.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01449 612067

Headteacher: Mr D Pettitt

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 208

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 28

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 28

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Fressingfield Church of England Primary School, School Lane, Fressingfield, Eye, IP21 5RU

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.fressingfield.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01379 586393

Headteacher: Mr M Taylor

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 118

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 20

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 20

Number of applications received by the closing date: 14

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 14

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Gislingham Church of England Primary School, Broadfields Road, Gislingham, Eye, IP23 8HX

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at sites.google.com/tilian.org.uk/gislingham/home

Telephone Number: 01379 783283

Headteacher: Mr R Benstock

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 150

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 15

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 15

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Glade Academy, Knappers Way, Brandon, IP27 0DA

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.gladeacademy.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01842 811580

Headteacher: Miss T McCarthy Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 226

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 25

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 25

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Glemsford Primary Academy, Lion Road, Glemsford, Sudbury, CO10 7RF

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.glemsfordprimaryacademy.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01787 283200

Headteacher: Mr N George

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 194

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 28

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 28

Gorseland Primary School, Deben Avenue, Martlesham Heath, Ipswich, IP5 3QR

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.gorseland.net

Telephone Number: 01473 623790

Headteacher: Mrs M Parsons Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 441

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0961 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 60

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 60

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Grace Cook Primary School, Fuller Way, Stowmarket, IP14 1GG

4-11 free school. Opened September 2022, the school will have Reception Year and Years 1-4 only for the 2024/2025 school year.

Visit the school's website at www.gracecook.omat.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01449 833094

Headteacher: Mr R Dedicoat

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 24

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 23

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 23

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Grange CP School, Grange Road, Felixstowe, IP11 2LA

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.grange.omat.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01394 283912

Headteacher: Mr L Abbott

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 172

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 22

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 22

Number of on time applications refused: 0

# **Great Barton Church of England Primary Academy**, School Road, Great Barton, Bury St Edmunds, IP31 2RJ

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.greatbartonprimaryschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01284 787353

Headteacher: Mrs C Ratley

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 201

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 25

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 25

Number of on time applications refused: 0

# Great Finborough CEVCP School, High Road, Great Finborough, Stowmarket, IP14 3AQ

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at finboroughprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01449 613208

Headteacher: Mr S Dodd

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 127

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 20

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 20

Number of applications received by the closing date: 10

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 10

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Great Heath Academy, Girton Close, Mildenhall, Bury St Edmunds, IP28 7PT

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at greatheathacademy.attrust.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01638 713430

Principal: Mrs N Brown

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 544

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 90

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 90

Number of applications received by the closing date: 71

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 71

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Great Waldingfield CEVCP School, Badleys Close, Great Waldingfield, Sudbury, CO10 0RR

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at www.greatwaldingfield.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01787 374055

Headteacher: Ms S Baker

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 193

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 34

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 30

Number of on time applications refused: 4

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 2.696 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

**Great Whelnetham Church of England Primary School**, Stanningfield Road, Great Whelnetham, Bury St Edmunds, IP30 0UA

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.greatwhelnetham.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01284 386203

Executive Headteacher: Mrs C Flatman Head of School: Mr R Varela

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 76

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 20

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 20

Number of applications received by the closing date: 7

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 7

Number of on time applications refused: 0

# Grove Primary School, Framfield Road, Carlton Colville, Lowestoft, NR33 8RQ

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.groveprimaryschool.org

Telephone Number: 01502 538527

Executive Headteacher: Mrs R Aldous Head of School: Ms L Creed

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 301

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 46

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 45

Number of on time applications refused: 1

Criterion under which last child admitted: Priority Group C, Other children by distance from the school, distance 0.724 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

#### Grundisburgh Primary School, Alice Driver Road, Grundisburgh, Woodbridge, IP13 6XH

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at grundisburghprimaryschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 735281

Headteacher: Mr A Wilson

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 159

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 28

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 28

Number of applications received by the closing date: 21

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 21

Guildhall Feoffment CP School, Bridewell Lane, Bury St Edmunds, IP33 1RE

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.guildhallfeoffment.org

Telephone Number: 01284 754840

Headteacher: Mr A Matthews Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 325

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 34

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 34

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Gunton Primary Academy, Gainsborough Drive, Lowestoft, NR32 4LX

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.guntonprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 584661

Executive Headteacher: Mr M Jordan Headteacher: Mrs K Stone

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 300

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 33

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 33

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Gusford Primary School, Sheldrake Drive, Ipswich, IP2 9LQ

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.gusfordprimary.net

Telephone Number: 01473 682148

Executive Headteacher: Mrs H Madsen Head of School: Mr S Tapley

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 551

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 90

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 90

Number of applications received by the closing date: 44

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 44

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Hadleigh CP School, Station Road, Hadleigh, Ipswich, IP7 5HQ

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at hadleighcp.school

Telephone Number: 01473 822161

Headteacher: Mr G Pilkington

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 514

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 78

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 78

Number of applications received by the closing date: 74

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 74

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Halifax Primary School, Prince of Wales Drive, Ipswich, IP2 8PY

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.halifax.omat.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 683932

Headteacher: Mrs A Krishna

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 415

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 79

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 60

Number of on time applications refused: 19

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 0.536 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

# Handford Hall Primary School, 57 Gatacre Road, Ipswich, IP1 2LQ

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.handfordhall.omat.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 251603

Headteacher: Mrs K Blake

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 374

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 44

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 44

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Hardwick Primary School, Steward Road, Bury St Edmunds, IP33 2PW

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.hardwickprimaryschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01284 755424

Executive Headteacher: Mrs C Flatman Head of School: Mrs Z Cowling

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 242

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 27

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 27

Hartest Church of England Primary School, The Row, Hartest, Bury St Edmunds, IP29 4DL

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.hartest.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01284 830343

Executive Headteacher: Mrs A Woolmer

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 49

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 2

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 2

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Heath Primary School, Bell Lane, Kesgrave, Ipswich, IP5 1JG

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at heathprimary.co.uk/suffolk/primary/heath

Telephone Number: 01473 622806

Headteacher: Mr D Whatley

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 523

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 65

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 60

Number of on time applications refused: 5

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 1.601 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

#### Helmingham Primary School and Nursery, Helmingham, Stowmarket, IP14 6EX

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.helminghamprimaryschool.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 890267

Academy Head: Miss S Hawes

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 24

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 11

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 11

Number of applications received by the closing date: 7

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 7

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Henley Primary School, Ashbocking Road, Henley, Ipswich, IP6 0QX

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.henleyprimaryschool.net

Telephone Number: 01473 831556

Academy Head: Miss S Hawes Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 101 2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 9

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 9

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Hillside Primary School, Belstead Avenue, Ipswich, IP2 8NU

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.hillsideprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 601402

Headteacher: Mrs L Wass

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 441

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 90

Number of applications received by the closing date: 40

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 40

Number of on time applications refused: 0

# Hintlesham and Chattisham Church of England Primary School, George Street, Hintlesham, Ipswich, IP8 3NH

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.hintleshamchattishamschool.com

Telephone Number: 01473 652344

Headteacher: Mrs D Jackson

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 78

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 14

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 14

Number of applications received by the closing date: 10

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 10

Number of on time applications refused: 0

# Holbrook Primary School, The Street, Holbrook, Ipswich, IP9 2PZ

(Federated with Birchwood Primary School)

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.holbrook-pri.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 328225

Executive Headteacher Mr S Cloke Head of School: Mr C Perry

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 186

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 26. The PAN for 2024/2025 is lower than the number of places the school agreed to offer in 2023/2024, which means the pattern of admissions may change.

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 26. After the PAN was published, it was agreed the school would offer 28 places for this year group.

Number of applications received by the closing date: 27

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 27

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Hollesley Primary School, Hollesley, Woodbridge, IP12 3RE

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.hollesley.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01394 411616

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S Wood

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 96

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 10

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 10

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Holton St Peter Primary School, Bungay Road, Holton, Halesworth, IP19 8PL

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.holtonstpeterschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01986 872297

Headteacher: Miss C Starkl

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 103

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 16

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 15

Number of on time applications refused: 1

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 2.151 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

# Honington CEVCP School, Malting Row, Honington, Bury St Edmunds, IP31 1RE

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at www.honington.edublogs.org

Telephone Number: 01359 269324

Headteacher: Mrs L Moore

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 170

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 25

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 25

Hopton CEVCP School, Thelnetham Road, Hopton, Diss, IP22 2QY

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at www.hopton.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01953 681449

Headteacher: Mrs C Wright Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 84

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 8

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 8

Number of on time applications refused: 0

# Houldsworth Valley Primary Academy, Rowley Drive, Newmarket, CB8 0PU

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.houldsworthvalleyacademy.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01638 663214

Executive Headteacher: Mrs L Tweed Head of School: Mr J Hollick

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 337

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 40

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 40

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Howard Community Academy, Beard Road, Bury St Edmunds, IP32 6SA

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at howardprimary.org

Telephone Number: 01284 766278

Headteacher: Ms A Weir

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 150

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 17

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 17

Number of on time applications refused: 0

# Hundon CP School, North Street, Hundon, Sudbury, CO10 8EE

(Federated with Thurlow CEVCP School)

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.htpfederation.co.uk/index.php/hundon

Telephone Number: 01440 786217

Headteacher: Mrs S Fitzgerald Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 75 2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 9

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 9

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Ickworth Park Primary School, Meadow Drive, Horringer, Bury St Edmunds, IP29 5SB

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.ickworthpark.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01284 735337

Headteacher: Mrs K Steele

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 197

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 20

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 20

Number of on time applications refused: 0

### Ilketshall St Lawrence School, Hogg Lane, Ilketshall St Lawrence, Beccles, NR34 8ND

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.ilketshallstlawrenceprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01986 781315

Head of School: Mrs S Orves

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 103

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 14

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 14

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Ixworth Church of England Primary School, Crown Lane, Ixworth, Bury St Edmunds, IP31 2EL

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at sites.google.com/tilian.org.uk/ixworthceprimary

Telephone Number: 01359 230228

Headteacher: Mrs L Allsopp

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 127

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 10

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 10

Kedington Primary Academy, Church Walk, Kedington, Haverhill, CB9 7QZ

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.kedingtonprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01440 702787

Executive Headteacher: Ms V Doherty Head of School: Ms H Ahiquist

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 211

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 37

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 30

Number of on time applications refused: 7

Criterion under which last child admitted: Priority Group D, Children who live outside the school's catchment area, distance 1.910 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

Kelsale CEVCP School, Carlton Road, Kelsale, Saxmundham, IP17 2NP

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at kelsaleprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01728 602297

Headteacher: Mrs C Wells

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 171

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 24

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 24

Number of applications received by the closing date: 14

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 14

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Kersey Church of England Primary School, Cherry Hill, Kersey, Ipswich, IP7 6EG

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.kersey.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 823397

Headteachers: Mrs J Damant and Mrs C Dunnell Paley

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 30

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 11

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 11

Number of applications received by the closing date: 9

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 9

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Kessingland Church of England Primary Academy, Field Lane, Kessingland, Lowestoft, NR33 7QA

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.kessingland.dneat.org

Telephone Number: 01502 740223

Headteacher: Mr A Crossland

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 212

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 21

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 21

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Kingsfleet Primary School, Ferry Road, Felixstowe, IP11 9LY

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.kingsfleetps.onesuffolk.net

Telephone Number: 01394 277897

Headteacher: Mrs K Beattie

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 203

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 25

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 25

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Kyson Primary School, Peterhouse Crescent, Woodbridge, IP12 4HX

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.kysonprimaryschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01394 384481

Headteacher: Mr T Gunson

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 378

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 60

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 60

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Lakenheath CP School, Mill Road, Lakenheath, Brandon, IP27 9DU

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.lakenheath.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01842 860256

Headteacher: Mr M Tingey

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 269

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 51

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 45

Number of on time applications refused: 6

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 2.011 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

Langer Primary Academy, Langer Road, Felixstowe, IP11 2HL

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.langer.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01394 283065

Executive Headteacher: Mrs T Kittle Headteacher: Mrs M Hughes

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 120

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 17

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 17

Number of on time applications refused: 0

# Laureate Community Academy, Exning Road, Newmarket, CB8 0AN

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.laureateacademy.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01638 663927

Headteacher: Mr D Perkins Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 217

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 43

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 30

Number of on time applications refused: 13

Criterion under which last child admitted: Catchment, distance 0.577 miles - see 2023/2024 policy.

### Lavenham CP School, Barn Street, Lavenham, Sudbury, CO10 9RB

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.lavenham.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01787 247350

Headteacher: Mr R Michael

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 117

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 20

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 20

Number of applications received by the closing date: 14

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 14

Leiston Primary School, King George's Avenue, Leiston, IP16 4JQ

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.leistonprimary.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01728 830745

Head of School: Mrs L Melton Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 329

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 53

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 53

Number of on time applications refused: 0

**Long Melford Church of England Primary School**, Cordell Road, Long Melford, Sudbury, CO10 9ED

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.longmelfordprimaryschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01787 379929

Head of School: Mr M Vale-Smith

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 201

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 29

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 29

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Martlesham Primary Academy, Black Tiles Lane, Martlesham, Woodbridge, IP12 4SS

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at martleshamacademy.org

Telephone Number: 01473 624409

Headteacher: Ms E Churchman Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 125

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 20

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 20

Number of applications received by the closing date: 9

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 9

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Mellis Church of England Primary School, Yaxley Road, Mellis, Eye, IP23 8DP

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.mellis.suffolk.sch.uk/suffolk/primary/mellis

Telephone Number: 01379 783376

Headteacher: Mr P Ryle

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 166

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 26

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 26

Number of applications received by the closing date: 10

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 10

Number of on time applications refused: 0

# Melton Primary School, Melton Road, Melton, Woodbridge, IP12 1PG

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.melton.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01394 382506

Headteacher: Mrs C Richardson

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 160

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 18

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 18

Number of on time applications refused: 0

### Mendham Primary School, Mendham, Harleston, IP20 0NJ

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.mendhamprimaryschool.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01379 852520

Headteacher: Mr S Lea

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 64

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 10

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 10

Number of applications received by the closing date: 5

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 5

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Mendlesham Primary School, Old Station Road, Mendlesham, Stowmarket, IP14 5RT

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.mendlesham.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01449 766224

Executive Headteacher: Mrs T Sait

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 115

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 20

Number of applications received by the closing date: 15

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 15

Middleton Primary School, Middleton, Saxmundham, IP17 3NW

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.middletonprimaryschool.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01728 648251

Head of School: Mrs K Last Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 25

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 10

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 10

Number of applications received by the closing date: 2

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 2

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Morland Church of England Primary School, Morland Road, Ipswich, IP3 0LH

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.morlandprimary.com

Telephone Number: 01473 727646

Headteacher: Mr J Crane

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 344

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 47

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 47

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Moulton CEVCP School, School Road, Moulton, Newmarket, CB8 8PR

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at www.moulton.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01638 750236

Headteacher: Mrs D Shipp

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 203

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant or center to 245 600 0004 for a center.

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 46

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 30

Number of on time applications refused: 16

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 3.301 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

#### Murrayfield Primary Academy, Nacton Road, Ipswich, IP3 9JL

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at murrayfieldacademy.paradigmtrust.org

Telephone Number: 01473 728564

Principal: Mrs C Willis

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 406

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 54

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 54

Number of applications received by the closing date: 36

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 36

Number of on time applications refused: 0

### Nacton Church of England Primary School, The Street, Ipswich, IP10 0EU

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.nacton.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 659370

Headteacher: Mrs G Taylor

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 94

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 14

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 14

Number of applications received by the closing date: 16

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 14

Number of on time applications refused: 2

Criterion under which last child admitted: Priority Group 4b, Children who are resident nearest to the school, distance 2.602 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

#### Nayland Primary School, Bear Street, Nayland, Colchester, CO6 4HZ

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.naylandschool.com

Telephone Number: 01206 262348

Headteacher: Miss R Delaney

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 207

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 24

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 24

Number of on time applications refused: 0

# New Cangle CP School, Chapple Drive, Haverhill, CB9 0DU

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.newcangleschool.com

Telephone Number: 01440 702143

Headteacher: Ms J Brading

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 196

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 46

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 30

Number of on time applications refused: 16

Criterion under which last child admitted: Catchment, distance 0.426 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

#### Northfield St Nicholas Primary Academy, St Margaret's Road, Lowestoft, NR32 4HN

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at nsnacademy.com

Telephone Number: 01502 563528

Headteacher: Mr I W Owens Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 335

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 42

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 42

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Norton CEVCP School, School Close, Norton, Bury St Edmunds, IP31 3LZ

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at www.norton.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01359 230520

Headteacher: Mrs L Sparkes Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 209

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 29

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 29

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Occold Primary School, The Street, Occold, Eye, IP23 7PL

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.occoldprimaryschool.org

Telephone Number: 01379 678330

Executive Headteacher: Dr P Parslow-Williams Head of School: Ms K Thornton

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 53

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 10

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 10

Number of applications received by the closing date: 7

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 7

Old Newton Church of England Primary School, School Road, Old Newton, Stowmarket, IP14 4PJ

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at sites.google.com/tilian.org.uk/oldnewton

Telephone Number: 01449 673257

Headteacher: Mrs J Lockyear Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 86

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 15

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 15

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Orford Church of England Primary School and Nursery, Orford, Woodbridge, IP12 2LU

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.orfordprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01394 450281

Headteacher: Miss G Cannon

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 51

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 7

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 7

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Otley Primary School, Chapel Road, Otley, Ipswich, IP6 9NT

(Federated with Witnesham Primary School)

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.owfed.co.uk/suffolk/primary/otley

Telephone Number: 01473 890302

Executive Headteacher: Mrs H Rigby

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 54

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 13

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 13

Number of applications received by the closing date: 5

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 5

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Oulton Broad Primary School, Christmas Lane, Oulton Broad, Lowestoft, NR32 3JX

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.oultonbroad.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 565930

Headteacher: Mr J White

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 319

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 54

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 45

Number of on time applications refused: 9

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 1.201 miles - see 2023/2024 policy.

#### Paddocks Primary School, Rochfort Avenue, Newmarket, CB8 0DL

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.paddocksprimary.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01638 664127

Headteacher: Mrs A Thompson

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 189

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 28

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 28

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Pakefield Primary School, London Road, Pakefield, Lowestoft, NR33 7AQ

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.pakefieldprimaryschool.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 574032

Executive Headteacher: Mr M Payne Head of School: Ms M Rodwell

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 335

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30. The PAN for 2024/2025 is lower than the number of places the school agreed to offer in 2023/2024, which means the pattern of admissions may change.

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 40

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 40

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Palgrave Church of England Primary School, The Green, Palgrave, Diss, IP22 1AG

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at sites.google.com/tilian.org.uk/palgrave

Telephone Number: 01379 642507

Headteacher: Mrs J Waters

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 86

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 9. The PAN for 2024/2025 is lower than the number of places the school agreed to offer in 2023/2024, which means the pattern of admissions may change.

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 9. After the PAN was published, it was agreed the school would offer 12 places for this year group.

Number of applications received by the closing date: 20

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 12

Number of on time applications refused: 8

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 0.626 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

# Phoenix St Peter Academy, Enstone Road, Lowestoft, NR33 0NE

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.phoenixstpeter.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 574586

Executive Headteacher: Mr M Jordan

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 143

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 7

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 7

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Piper's Vale Primary Academy, Raeburn Road, Ipswich, IP3 0EW

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at pipersvaleacademy.paradigmtrust.org

Telephone Number: 01473 320413

Principal: Ms K Morton

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 302

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 38

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 38

Number of on time applications refused: 0

# Place Farm Primary Academy, Camps Road, Haverhill, CB9 8HF

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at placefarm.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01440 702836

Executive Headteacher: Mrs J Sendall Head of School: Mrs L McConnell

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 408

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 57

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 57

Poplars CP School, St Margaret's Road, Lowestoft, NR32 4HN

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.poplars.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 565757

Headteacher: Mrs G Hurren Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 329

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 78

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 78

Number of applications received by the closing date: 27

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 27

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Pot Kiln Primary School, Butt Road, Great Cornard, Sudbury, CO10 0DS

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at potkiln.net

Telephone Number: 01787 372107

Headteacher: Mrs L Jestico

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 293

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 30

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 30

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Ranelagh Primary School, Pauls Road, Ipswich, IP2 0AN

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.ranelaghprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 251608

Headteacher: Mrs N Ling

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 290

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 29

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 29

Number of on time applications refused: 0

# Rattlesden Church of England Primary Academy, School Road, Rattlesden, Bury St Edmunds, IP30 0SE

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.rattlesdenprimaryschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01449 736335

Headteacher: Mrs H Ballam Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 120 2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 20

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 20

Number of applications received by the closing date: 15

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 15

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Ravensmere Infant School, Frederick's Road, Beccles, NR34 9UL

(Federated with The Albert Pye CP School)

4-7 academy

Visit the school's website at www.ravensmere.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 712367

Executive Headteacher: Mrs R Aldous Head of School: Ms L Creed

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 47

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 20

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 20

Number of applications received by the closing date: 13

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 13

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Ravenswood CP School, Ravenswood Avenue, Ipswich, IP3 9UA

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.ravenswoodcpschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 728565

Headteachers: Ms H Kent

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 401

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 44

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 44

Number of on time applications refused: 0

# Red Oak Primary School, Southwell Road, Lowestoft, NR33 0RZ

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.redoakprimaryschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 573509

Headteacher: Mrs H Madsen

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 403

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 52

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 52

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Rendlesham Primary School, Sycamore Drive, Rendlesham, IP12 2GF

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.rendlesham.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01394 462190

Head of School: Mrs H Woodruff Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 273

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 29

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 29

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Reydon Primary School, Jermyns Road, Reydon, Southwold, IP18 6QB

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.reydonprimary.org

Telephone Number: 01502 723084

Executive Headteacher: Mr M Payne Head of School: Ms S Foxwell

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 191

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 36

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 30

Number of on time applications refused: 6

Criterion under which last child admitted: Priority Group C, Other children by distance from the school, distance 2.121 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

Ringsfield Church of England Primary School, School Road, Ringsfield, Beccles, NR34 8NZ

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.ringsfield.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 713030

Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Allen Head of School: Mrs A Thomas

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 94

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 10. After the PAN was published, it was agreed the school would offer 15 places for this year group.

Number of applications received by the closing date: 11

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 11

Ringshall School, Offton Road, Ringshall, Stowmarket, IP14 2JD

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.ringshallprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 658307

Headteacher: Mr J Gough

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 123

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 13

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 13

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Risby CEVCP School, Aylmer Close, Risby, Bury St Edmunds, IP28 6RT

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at www.risbyprimary.com

Telephone Number: 01284 810367

Headteacher: Mrs S Miller

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 207

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 32

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 30

Number of on time applications refused: 2

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 6.799 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

#### Roman Hill Primary School, Avondale Road, Lowestoft, NR32 2NX

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.romanhill-pri.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 563161

Headteacher: Mr R Lee

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 487

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 75

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 75

Number of applications received by the closing date: 49

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 49

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Rose Hill Primary School, Derby Road, Ipswich, IP3 8DL

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.rosehillprimary.net

Telephone Number: 01473 727552

Principal: Miss G Bright

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 286

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 16

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 16

Number of on time applications refused: 0

# Rougham Church of England Primary School, Church Road, Rougham, Bury St Edmunds, IP30 9JJ

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.roughamprimary.net

Telephone Number: 01359 270288

Headteacher: Mrs C Clark

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 202

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 19

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 19

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Rushmere Hall Primary School, Lanark Road, Ipswich, IP4 3EJ

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.rushmerehallprimaryschool.com

Telephone Number: 01473 726027

Headteacher: Mr P Fykin

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 569

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 90

Number of applications received by the closing date: 43

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 43

Number of on time applications refused: 0

# Sandlings Primary School, Easton Road, Sutton Heath, Woodbridge, IP12 3TD

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at sandlingsprimary.co.uk/suffolk/primary/sandlings

Telephone Number: 01394 420444

Headteacher: Miss P Toal

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 69

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 38

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 38

Number of applications received by the closing date: 10

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 10

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Saxmundham Primary School, Brook Farm Road, Saxmundham, IP17 1XQ

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.saxmundhamprimary.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01728 602205

Headteacher: Mrs C Singleton Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 252

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 33

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 33

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Sebert Wood CP School, Sebert Road, Bury St Edmunds, IP32 7EG

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at sebertwoodschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01284 755211

Headteacher: Mr J Tottie

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 392

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 52

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 52

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Sexton's Manor Primary School, Greene Road, Bury St Edmunds, IP33 3HG

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at <a href="mailto:sextonsmanorschool.com">sextonsmanorschool.com</a>

Telephone Number: 01284 754371

Headteacher: Mrs D Knight Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 179

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 33

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 30

Number of on time applications refused: 3

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 0.662 miles - see 2023/2024 policy.

Shotley CP School, Main Road, Shotley, Ipswich, IP9 1NR

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.shotley.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 787255

Headteacher: Mrs R Newton Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 145

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 28

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 28

Number of applications received by the closing date: 10

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 10

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Sidegate Primary School, Sidegate Lane, Ipswich, IP4 4JD

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.sidegate.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 727319

Headteacher: Mrs W James

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 655

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 90

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF). where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 90

Number of applications received by the closing date: 96

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 90

Number of on time applications refused: 6

Criterion under which last child admitted: Priority Group C, Other children by distance from the school, distance 1.071 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

#### Sir Robert Hitcham CEVAP School, School Corner, Debenham, Stowmarket, IP14 6PL

4-11 voluntary aided school

Visit the school's website at www.sirroberthitcham.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01728 860201 Headteacher: Mrs V Gascoyne-Cecil

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 156

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 14

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 14

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Sir Robert Hitcham's CEVAP School, College Road, Framlingham, Woodbridge, IP13 9EP

4-11 voluntary aided school

Visit the school's website at www.hitchams.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01728 723354

Headteacher: Mrs L Cann

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 342

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 50

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 50

Number of applications received by the closing date: 39

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 39

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Snape Primary School, Church Road, Snape, Saxmundham, IP17 1QG

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.snapeprimaryschool.com

Telephone Number: 01728 688373

Headteacher: Mrs S Gallagher

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 79

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 10. The PAN for 2024/2025 is lower than the number of places the school agreed to offer in 2023/2024, which means the pattern of admissions may change.

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 10. After the PAN was published, it was agreed the school would offer 14 places for this year group.

Number of applications received by the closing date: 12

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 12

Number of on time applications refused: 0

# Somerleyton Primary School, Somerleyton, Lowestoft, NR32 5PT

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.somerleytonprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 730503

Headteacher: Mr O Clifford

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 58

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 10

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 10

Number of applications received by the closing date: 9

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 9

Number of on time applications refused: 0

# **Somersham Primary School**, Church Lane, Somersham, Ipswich, IP8 4PN (Federated with Bramford CEVCP School)

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.bramsomfederation.net

Telephone Number: 01473 831251

Executive Headteacher: Mrs E Burgess

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 93

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 8

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 8

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Southwold Primary School, Cumberland Road, Southwold, IP18 6JP

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.southwoldprimaryschool.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 723137

Head of School: Mrs K Last Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 59

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 6

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 6

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Springfield Infant School and Nursery, 11 Wesley Way, Ipswich, IP1 4PP

4-7 academy

Visit the school's website at www.springinf.omat.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 741305

Headteacher: Mrs G Phillips

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 269

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 90

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 90

Number of applications received by the closing date: 85

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 85

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Springfield Junior School, Kitchener Road, Ipswich, IP1 4DT

7-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.springfieldjuniors.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 741300

Headteacher: Mrs L Everitt

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 346

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 87

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 87

Number of applications received by the closing date: 89

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 87

Number of on time applications refused: 2

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 1.871 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

Sprites Primary Academy, Stonechat Road, Ipswich, IP2 0SA

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at spritesacademy.org

Telephone Number: 01473 685040

Headteacher: Mr M Rahman Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 316

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 35

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 35

Number of on time applications refused: 0

### Sproughton Church of England Primary School, Church Lane, Sproughton, Ipswich, IP8 3BB

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at sproughtonprimary.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 742182

Headteacher: Mrs J Stalham

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 103

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 12

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 12

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### St Benet's Catholic Primary School, Ringsfield Road, Beccles, NR34 9PQ

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.st-benets.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 712012

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S Barlow

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 78

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 5

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 5

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### St Botolph's CEVCP School, Back Hills, Botesdale, Diss, IP22 1DW

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at stbotolphs-suffolk.secure-dbprimary.com/suffolk/primary/stbotolphs

Telephone Number: 01379 890181

Headteacher: Mr M Cobbold

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 176

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 34

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 30

Number of on time applications refused: 4

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 3.328 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

# **St Christopher's Church of England Primary School**, Bellflower Crescent, Red Lodge, Bury St Edmunds, IP28 8XQ

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.stcprimary.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01638 750342

Headteacher: Mrs C James Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 323

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 58

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 58

Number of on time applications refused: 0

# St Edmund's Catholic Primary School, St Mary's Street, Bungay, NR35 1AY

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.st-edmundsrc.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01986 892502

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S Barlow

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 89

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 9

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 9

Number of on time applications refused: 0

# **St Edmund's Catholic Primary School**, Westgate Street, Bury St Edmunds, IP33 1QG (Federated with St Joseph's Catholic Primary School)

4-11 voluntary aided school

Visit the school's website at www.st-edmunds.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01284 755141

Executive Headteacher Mrs M Kemble

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 437

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 46

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 46

Number of on time applications refused: 0

St Edmund's Primary School, Heckfield Green, Hoxne, Eye, IP21 5AD

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.stedmundsprimary.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01379 668283

Headteacher: Mr S Lea

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 67

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant or centest 0345 600 0084 for a center.

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 6

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 6

Number of on time applications refused: 0

St Edmundsbury Church of England Primary Academy, Grove Road, Bury St Edmunds, IP33 3BJ

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.st-edmundsbury.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01284 752967

Headteacher: Ms K Bramley

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 230

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 25

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 25

Number of on time applications refused: 0

St Felix RCP School, School Lane, Haverhill, CB9 9DE

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.stfelixhaverhill.com

Telephone Number: 01440 703775

Headteacher: Mrs A Dodds

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 238

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant or centest 0345 600 0084 for a center.

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 31

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 30

Number of on time applications refused: 1

Criterion under which last child admitted: Priority Group 7(ii) Any other children, random allocation – see 2023/2024 policy.

St Gregory CEVCP School, Church Street, Sudbury, CO10 2BJ

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at www.stgregoryschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01787 372418

Headteacher: Mr D Woodrow Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 203

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 43

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 30

Number of on time applications refused: 13

Criterion under which last child admitted: Catchment, distance 0.440 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

#### St Helen's Primary School, Woodbridge Road, Ipswich, IP4 2LT

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.sthelensprimary.net

Telephone Number: 01473 251333

Headteacher: Mrs K Hodgetts

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 416

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 52

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 52

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### St John's CEVAP School, Victory Road, Ipswich, IP4 4LE

4-11 voluntary aided school

Visit the school's website at st-johns.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 727554

Headteacher: Mrs J Betts

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 207

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 24

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 24

Number of on time applications refused: 0

# St Joseph's RCP School, Beaconsfield Road, Sudbury, CO10 1JP

(Federated with St Edmund's Catholic Primary School, Bury St Edmunds)

4-11 voluntary aided school

Visit the school's website at www.st-josephs.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01787 373365

Executive Headteacher Mrs M Kemble

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 162

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 25

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 25

Number of applications received by the closing date: 23

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 23

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### St Louis Catholic Academy, Fordham Road, Newmarket, CB8 7AA

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.stlouisacademy.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01638 662719

Headteacher: Mrs S Blakeley

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 301

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 33

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 33

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### St Margaret's CEVAP School, Bolton Lane, Ipswich, IP4 2BT

4-11 voluntary aided school

Visit the school's website at www.stmargaretsipswich.org

Telephone Number: 01473 251613

Headteacher: Revd J Gunn

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 420

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 55

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 55

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### St Margaret's Primary Academy, Church Road, Lowestoft, NR32 4JF

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.st-margarets.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 530130

Headteacher: Miss Z Lambert

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 395

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 56

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 56

Number of on time applications refused: 0

St Mark's Catholic Primary School, Stone Lodge Lane West, Ipswich, IP2 9HN

4-11 voluntary aided school

Visit the school's website at www.stmarkscatholicprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 601748

Headteacher: Mr M Keller

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 209

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant or center to 245 600 0004 for a center.

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 29

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 29

Number of on time applications refused: 0

St Mary's Catholic Primary School, Woodbridge Road, Ipswich, IP4 4EU

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.stmaryscatholicprimaryipswich.com

Telephone Number: 01473 728372

Headteachers: Mrs J Berry and Mrs J Measham

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 213

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 43

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 30

Number of on time applications refused: 13

Criterion under which last child admitted: Priority Group 6 (ii), Children of other faiths, distance 0.949 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

St Mary's Church of England Academy, Trinity Avenue, Mildenhall, Bury St Edmunds, IP28 7LR

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.smpsac.org

Telephone Number: 01638 713317

Principal: Mrs R Rutter

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 412

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 53

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 53

St Mary's Church of England Primary School, Stonehouse Road, Hadleigh, Ipswich, IP7 5BH

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.stmaryshad.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 823268

Headteacher: Mr A Frolish

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 161

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 15

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 15

Number of on time applications refused: 0

### St Mary's Church of England Primary School, Burkitt Road, Woodbridge, IP12 4JJ

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.st-maryscofe.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01394 383649

Headteacher: Mrs K Read

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 198

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 29

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 29

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### St Mary's Roman Catholic Primary School, Kirkley Cliff, Lowestoft, NR33 0DG

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.stmarysrcps.com

Telephone Number: 01502 565384

Executive Headteacher: Mrs H Armstrong Head of School: Mrs A Goddard

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 192

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 25

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 25

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### St Matthew's Church of England Primary School, Portman Road, Ipswich, IP1 2AX

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.stmatthewsprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 251614

Headteacher: Mr D Gates

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 415

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 36

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 36

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### St Pancras Catholic Primary School, Stratford Road, Ipswich, IP1 6EF

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.stpancrasschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 742074

Executive Headteacher: Mrs C Clark Head of School: Mrs L Martin

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 192

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 20

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 16

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 16

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### St Peter and St Paul Church of England Primary School, Church Street, Eye, IP23 7BD

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.sspeterandpaulprimaryeye.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01379 870497

Headteacher: Mrs G Watts

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 174

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 19

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 19

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Stanton CP School, Upthorpe Road, Stanton, Bury St Edmunds, IP31 2AW

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.stantonprimarysch.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01359 250225

Headteacher: Ms E Bonnelykke

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 195

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 25

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 25

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Stoke-by-Nayland Church of England Primary School, School Street, Stoke-by-Nayland, CO6 4QY

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.stokebynaylandprimaryschool.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01206 262418

Headteacher: Mrs K McGrath Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 44

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 2

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 2

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Stonham Aspal CEVAP School, The Street, Stonham Aspal, Stowmarket, IP14 6AF

4-11 voluntary aided school

Visit the school's website at www.stonhamaspal.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01449 711346

Headteacher: Mr B Hemmings

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 190

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 22

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 22

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Stradbroke Church of England Primary School, Queens Street, Stradbroke, Eye, IP21 5HH

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.stradbroke.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01379 384415

Executive Headteacher: Mr D Jones Head of School: Mrs H Hunt

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 113

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 20

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 20

Number of applications received by the closing date: 11

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 11

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Stratford St Mary Primary School, Stratford St Mary, CO7 6YG

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.stratfordstmaryprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01206 323236

Headteacher: Mrs K Bilner

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 92

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 10

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 10

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Stutton Church of England Primary School, Holbrook Road, Stutton, Ipswich, IP9 2RY

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.stuttonprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 328531

Headteacher: Mrs C Edwards Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 76

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 13

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 13

Number of applications received by the closing date: 10

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 10

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Tattingstone CEVCP School, Church Road, Tattingstone, Ipswich, IP9 2NA

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at www.tattingstonecevcpschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 328488

Headteacher: Mrs B Derrett Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 63

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 14

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 14

Number of applications received by the closing date: 9

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 9

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### The Albert Pye CP School, Frederick's Road, Beccles, NR34 9UL

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.albertpye.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 713420

Headteacher: Mrs J Viner

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 354

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN) for the Reception Intake: 40

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN) for Year 3: 20

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN for the Reception Intake: 40

Number of applications received by the closing date for the Reception Intake: 52

Number of places allocated to on time applicants for the Reception Intake: 40

Number of on time applications refused for the Reception Intake: 12

Criterion under which last child admitted for the Reception Intake: Priority Group D, Other children by distance, distance 0.416 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

2023/2024 School Year PAN for Year 3: 20

Number of applications received by the closing date for Year 3: 17

Number of places allocated to on time applicants for Year 3: 17

Number of on time applications refused for Year 3: 0

#### The Beeches Community Primary School, Shakespeare Road, Ipswich, IP1 6ET

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.beechescps.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 741480

Headteacher: Mr S Capper

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 307

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 39

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 39

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### The Limes Primary Academy, Lime Avenue, Oulton, Lowestoft, NR32 3BQ

4-11 free school

Visit the school's website at thelimesacademy.org

Telephone Number: 01502 449200

Headteacher: Miss C Thompson

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 222

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 33

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 33

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### The Oaks Primary School, 78 Aster Road, Ipswich, IP2 0NR

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.theoaksprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 684994

Headteachers: Mr J Pentreath and Mr P Palmer

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 416

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 80

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 60

Number of on time applications refused: 20

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 0.796 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

The Pines Primary School, Manor Wood, Red Lodge, Bury St Edmunds, IP28 8WL

4-11 free school

Visit the school's website at www.thepinesprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01638 790135

Headteacher: Mrs K Darby

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 177

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 55

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 30

Number of on time applications refused: 25

Criterion under which last child admitted: Priority Group 4, All other children, distance 0.348 miles see 2023/2024 policy.

#### The Willows Primary School, 48 Downing Close, Ipswich, IP2 9ER

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.thewillows.omat.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 683178

Headteacher: Mrs K Head

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 356

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 39

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 39

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Thorndon Church of England Primary School, The Street, Thorndon, Eye, IP23 7JR

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.thorndon.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01379 678392

Executive Headteacher: Mr D Jones Head of School: Ms H Meadowcroft

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 54

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 12

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 12

Number of applications received by the closing date: 8

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 8

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Thurlow CEVCP School, Pound Green, Thurlow, Haverhill, CB9 7HY (Federated with Hundon CP School)

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at www.htpfederation.co.uk/index.php/thurlow

Telephone Number: 01440 783281

Headteacher: Mrs S Fitzgerald

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 59

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 17

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 15

Number of on time applications refused: 2

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 2.912 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

#### Thurston Church of England Primary Academy, Pond Field Road, Thurston, IP31 3FT

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.thurstonprimary.net

Telephone Number: 01359 230444

Headteacher: Mr J Bayes

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 306

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 40

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 40

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Tollgate Primary School, Tollgate Lane, Bury St Edmunds, IP32 6DG

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.tollgateprimary.org

Telephone Number: 01284 752742

Headteacher: Miss H Brookman

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 336

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 51

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 51

Number of on time applications refused: 0

## Trimley St Martin Primary School, Kirton Road, Trimley St Martin, Felixstowe, IP11 0QL

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.trimleystmartinprimaryschool.com

Telephone Number: 01394 448313

Headteacher: Mrs S Ross

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 196

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 21

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 21

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Trimley St Mary Primary School, High Road, Trimley St Mary, Felixstowe, IP11 0ST

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at trimley.net

Telephone Number: 01394 284130

Headteachers: Mrs H Lamb and Mr P Murray

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 387

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 53

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 53

Number of on time applications refused: 0

# **Trinity Church of England Voluntary Aided Primary School**, Lavenham Way, Stowmarket, IP14 2BZ

4-11 voluntary aided school

Visit the school's website at www.trinityprimaryschool.com

Telephone Number: 01449 770462

Headteacher: Mrs L Curran-Spain

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 164

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 21

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 21

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Tudor Church of England Primary School, Tudor Road, Sudbury, CO10 1NL

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at tudorceprimary.co.uk/suffolk/primary/tudor

Telephone Number: 01787 372005

Headteacher: Mrs E Campbell

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 229

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 43

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 43

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Waldringfield Primary School, Cliff Road, Waldringfield, Woodbridge, IP12 4QL

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.waldringfield.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 736276

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S Wood

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 98

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0961 for a cop

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 8

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 8

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Walsham-le-Willows CEVCP School, Wattisfield Road, Walsham-le-Willows, Bury St Edmunds, IP31 3BD

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at walsham-suffolk.secure-dbprimary.com/suffolk/primary/walsham

Telephone Number: 01359 259319

Headteacher: Mrs M McGarr Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 128

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 20

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 20

Number of applications received by the closing date: 11

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 11

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Wells Hall Primary School, Wells Hall Road, Great Cornard, Sudbury, CO10 0NH

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.wellshall.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01787 373489

Headteacher: Miss R Towns Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 430

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 62

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 60

Number of on time applications refused: 2

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 1.839 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

Wenhaston Primary School, Hall Road, Wenhaston, Halesworth, IP19 9EP

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.wenhastonprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 478328

Headteacher: Mr C Stone

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 89

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 8

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 8

Number of on time applications refused: 0

West Row Academy, Beeches Road, West Row, Mildenhall, Bury St Edmunds, IP28 8NY

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.westrow-academy.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01638 715680

Principal: Mrs E Close

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 221

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 29

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 29

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Westfield Primary Academy, Chalkstone Way, Haverhill, CB9 0BW

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.westfieldprimaryacademy.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01440 761697

Executive Headteacher: Mr A Hunter Head of School: Ms C Moody

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 379

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 53

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 53

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Westgate CP School and Nursery, Brooklands Close, Hospital Road, Bury St Edmunds, IP33 3JX

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.westgatecp.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01284 755988

Headteacher: Mrs R Kidd

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 289

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 32

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 32

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Westwood Primary School, Westwood Avenue, Lowestoft, NR33 9RR

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.westwoodprimary.org

Telephone Number: 01502 565673

Executive Headteacher: Mrs R Aldous Head of School: Mrs L Barnes

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 192

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 25

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 25

Number of on time applications refused: 0

# **Wetheringsett Church of England Primary School**, Church Street, Wetheringsett, Stowmarket, IP14 5PJ

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.wetheringsett.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01449 766215

Executive Headteacher: Ms I Wallis Head of School: Mrs S Sheeran

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 37

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 14

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 14

Number of applications received by the closing date: 3

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 3

Number of on time applications refused: 0

## Whatfield CEVCP School, Rectory Road, Whatfield, Ipswich, IP7 6QU

(Federated with Bildeston Primary School)

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at www.whatfieldprimaryschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 823309

Executive Headteacher: Mrs J Shaw

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 40

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 8

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 8

Number of applications received by the closing date: 4

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 4

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Whitehouse CP School, Marlow Road, Ipswich, IP1 5JN

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.whcps.org

Telephone Number: 01473 741249

Headteacher: Mrs A Hall

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 586

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 90

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 90

Number of applications received by the closing date: 50

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 50

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Wickham Market Primary School, Dallinghoo Road, Wickham Market, Woodbridge, IP13 0RP

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.wickhammarketprimary.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01728 746405

Executive Principal: Mrs J Stanley-Bell Headteacher: Mrs H Murray

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 155

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 40

Number of applications received by the closing date: 16

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 16

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Wickhambrook Primary Academy, Wickhambrook, Newmarket, CB8 8XN

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.wickhambrookschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01440 820309

Headteacher: Mrs H Tyzack

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 198

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 24

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 24

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Wilby Church of England Primary School, Brundish Road, Wilby, Eye, IP21 5LR

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.wilbyprimary.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01379 384708

Headteacher: Mrs R Wiseman

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 87

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 14

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 14

Number of applications received by the closing date: 12

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 12

Number of on time applications refused: 0

## Witnesham Primary School, High Road, Witnesham, Ipswich, IP6 9EX

(Federated with Otley Primary School)

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.owfed.co.uk/suffolk/primary/otley

Telephone Number: 01473 785252

Executive Headteacher: Mrs H Rigby

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 97

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 7

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 7

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Wood Ley CP School, Lowry Way, Stowmarket, IP14 1UF

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at woodley.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01449 616038

Headteacher: Mrs S Renwick

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 315

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF). where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 49

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 45

Number of on time applications refused: 4

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 1.577 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

#### Woodbridge Primary School, Wilkinson Way, Woodbridge, IP12 1SS

4-11 community school

Visit the school's website at www.woodbridgeprimary.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01394 382516

Headteachers: Ms P Wake

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 195

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 30

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 30

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Woodhall Primary School, Mayflower Way, Sudbury, CO10 1ST

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.woodhallprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01787 373661

Executive Headteacher: Mrs L Tweed

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 365

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF).

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 52

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 52

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Woods Loke Primary School, Butley Drive, Lowestoft, NR32 3EB

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.woodsloke.org

Telephone Number: 01502 561234

Headteacher: Mr J Crawley

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 418

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 60

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 60

Number of applications received by the closing date: 65

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 60

Number of on time applications refused: 5

Criterion under which last child admitted: Priority Group 3: Other children by distance, 1.222 miles see 2023/2024 policy.

#### Woolpit Primary Academy, Heath Road, Woolpit, Bury St Edmunds, IP30 9RU

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.woolpitprimary.net

Telephone Number: 01359 240625

Headteacher: Mrs S Clayton

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 117

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 30

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF). where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 30

Number of applications received by the closing date: 10

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 10

Number of on time applications refused: 0

Worlingham CEVCP School, Garden Lane, Worlingham, Beccles, NR34 7SB

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website www.worlingham.org

Telephone Number: 01502 712375

Headteacher: Mrs H Marchand Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 339

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 45

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 45

Number of applications received by the closing date: 45

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 45

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Worlingworth CEVCP School, Shop Street, Worlingworth, Woodbridge, IP13 7HX

4-11 voluntary controlled school

Visit the school's website at worlingworthschool.co.uk/suffolk/primary/worlingworth

Telephone Number: 01728 628397

Headteacher: Mrs V Gascoyne-Cecil

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 67

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 10. The PAN for 2024/2025 is lower than the number of places the school agreed to offer in 2023/2024, which means the pattern of admissions may change.

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 9. After the PAN was published, it was agreed the school would offer 12 places for this year group.

Number of applications received by the closing date: 11

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 11

Number of on time applications refused: 0

#### Wortham Primary School, Bury Road, Wortham, Diss, IP22 1PX

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.worthamprimary.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01379 898484

Executive Headteacher: Mrs C Flatman Head of School: Mrs H Clarke

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 98

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF), where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 16

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 15

Number of on time applications refused: 1

Criterion under which last child admitted: Out-catchment, distance 4.910 miles – see 2023/2024 policy.

Yoxford and Peasenhall Primary School, High Street, Yoxford, Saxmundham, IP17 3EU

4-11 academy

Visit the school's website at www.yoxfordandpeasenhallprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01728 668291

Headteacher: Mrs K Last

Number on Roll (Jan 2023): 88

2024/2025 School Year Published Admission Number (PAN): 15

Please refer to the school's 2024/2025 admission policy and Supplementary Information Form (SIF),

where relevant, or contact 0345 600 0981 for a copy

2023/2024 School Year PAN: 15

Number of applications received by the closing date: 10

Number of places allocated to on time applicants: 10

Number of on time applications refused: 0

## **Nursery school**

Highfield Nursery School, Chesterfield Drive, Ipswich, IP1 6DW

2-5 nursery school

Visit the school's website at www.highfield.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 742534

Headteacher: Ms R Coleman

## **Family Hubs**

Name and address	Telephone/email	Manager/ co-ordinator
Full Time Hubs		
Acorns Family Hub, Violet Hill Health Centre, Violet Hill Road, Stowmarket, IP14 1NL	01449 745185 acorns@suffolk.gov.uk	Debbie Frost
Butterflies Family Hub, Castle Hill, Beccles, NR34 7BQ	01502 718750 beccles@suffolk.gov.uk	Kate Ryczanowski and Andrea Collins
Carousel Family Hub, Newbury Community Centre, 1 Charles Place, Bury St Edmunds, IP32 6TD	01284 748355 carouselchildrenscentre@suffolk. gov.uk	Vanessa Smith
Cartwheels Family Hub, Norton Road, Haverhill, CB9 8NF	01440 760500 cartwheels@suffolk.gov.uk	Samantha Whiteman
<b>Eye Family Hub</b> , Church Street, Eye, IP23 7BD	01379 870340 eyecypcentre@suffolk.gov.uk	Debbie Frost
Foley House Family Hub, 52 Wellington Street, Newmarket, CB8 0HY	01638 565533 foleyhouse@suffolk.gov.uk	Sam Whiteman
Kirkley Family Hub, Kirkley Street, Lowestoft, NR33 0LU	01502 532740 kirkley@suffolk.gov.uk	Kate Ryczanowski and Andrea Collins
<b>Leiston Family Hub</b> , Waterloo Road, Leiston, IP16 4HF	01728 642930 leiston@suffolk.gov.uk	Kate Ryczanowski and Andrea Collins
Phoenix Family Hub, Tudor Road, Sudbury, CO10 1NP	01787 888666 phoenix@suffolk.gov.uk	Sarah Edwards
Ravenswood Family Hub, 103 Hening Avenue, Ipswich, IP3 9QJ	01473 714521 ravenswood@suffolk.gov.uk	Tracey Baldry
Riverside Family Hub, Canning Road, Lowestoft, NR33 0TQ	01502 674700 riverside@suffolk.gov.uk	Kate Ryczanowski and Andrea Collins

The Aula Comilla Halle Material area	04500 500000	Kota Dvazaraviald
The Ark Family Hub, Water Lane,	01502 502230	Kate Ryczanowski and Andrea Collins
Lowestoft, NR32 2NH The Lark Family Hub, Mildenhall Hub,	theark@suffolk.gov.uk 01638 582820	and Andrea Collins
Sheldrick Way, Mildenhall, IP28 7JX	thelark@suffolk.gov.uk	Sam Whiteman
	01394 694750	Koto Byozopowaki
The Oaks Family Hub, Grange Road,		Kate Ryczanowski and Andrea Collins
Felixstowe, IP11 2LA  The Tree House Family Hub, 251	theoaks@suffolk.gov.uk 01473 322055	and Andrea Collins
•		Tracey Baldry
Clapgate Lane, Ipswich, IP3 0RH	thetreehouse@suffolk.gov.uk 01473 602150	Samantha Lewis
The Willows Family Hub, Magdalene Close, Ipswich, IP2 9UX	thewillows@suffolk.gov.uk	
Wellington Family Hub, 52 Chevallier	01473 263900	
Street, Ipswich, IP1 2PB	wellington@suffolk.gov.uk	Samantha Lewis
Street, Ipswich, IF 1 2FB	wellington@sunoik.gov.uk	
Part Time Hubs		
Bluebells Family Hub, Bury Lane, Stanton,	01359 254282	Debbie Frost
IP31 2DE	bluebells@suffolk.gov.uk	Debble Flost
Brandon Family Hub, The Brandon	01842 816111	Sam Whitaman
Centre, Bury Road, Brandon, IP27 0BQ	brandon@suffolk.gov.uk	Sam Whiteman
Bury Library Family Hub, Sargeants Walk,	01284 732266	
St Andrews Street North, Bury St Edmunds,	burylibrarycc@suffolk.gov.uk	Vanessa Smith
IP33 1TZ	barylibrarycc@surfolk.gov.uk	
<b>Dragonflies Family Hub</b> , Wissett Road,	01986 874865	Kate Ryczanowski
Halesworth, IP19 8BT	dragonflies@suffolk.gov.uk	and Andrea Collins
Hawthorn Family Hub, In Chantry Library,	01473 260882	Samantha Lewis
Hawthorn Drive, Ipswich, IP2 0QY	thehawthorn@suffolk.gov.uk	
High Suffolk Family Hub, Gracechurch	01728 862900	Debbie Frost
Street, Debenham, IP14 6BL	highsuffolk@suffolk.gov.uk	
Hillside Family Hub, Maidenhall Approach,	01473 786630	Samantha Lewis
Ipswich, IP2 8NY	hillside@suffolk.gov.uk	
Kesgrave Family Hub, 22 Bell Lane,	01473 265833	Kate Ryczanowski
Kesgrave, Ipswich, IP5 1JQ	kesgrave@suffolk.gov.uk	and Andrea Collins
Robins Family Hub, Bosmere Primary	01449 723134	
School, Quinton Road, Needham Market,	robins@suffolk.gov.uk	Debbie Frost
IP6 8BP	TODITIO © CATTOIN. GOV. CIT	
Sunshine Family Hub, Stowmarket	01449 616091	
Community Centre, Hillside, Stowmarket,	sunshine@suffolk.gov.uk	Debbie Frost
IP14 2BD		
The Wooden House Family Hub, 20B	01473 323870	Tracey Baldry
Lanark Road, Ipswich, IP4 3EJ	woodenhouse@suffolk.gov.uk	
Village Rise Family Hub, Blyford Road,	01502 533570	Kate Ryczanowski
Lowestoft, NR32 4PZ	villagerise@suffolk.gov.uk	and Andrea Colins

## Special schools

Castle East School, Hillside Road East, Bungay, NR35 1JS
Age range: 9-16
Visit the school's website at www.castleeastschool.co.uk
Telephone Number: 01986 808651
Headteacher: Mrs A Mears

Churchill Special Free School, Chalkstone Way, Haverhill, CB9 0LD
Age range: 8-18
Visit the school's website at www.churchillschool.co.uk
Telephone Number: 01440 760338
Headteacher: Mr C Komodromos

Hillside Special School, Hitchcock Place, Sudbury, CO10 1NN

Age range: 3-19

Visit the school's website at www.hillsidespecial.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01787 372808

Headteacher: Mrs E Murphy

Priory School, Mount Road, Bury St Edmunds, IP32 7BH

Age range: 5-19

Visit the school's website at <a href="mailto:sendat.academy/priory">sendat.academy/priory</a>

Telephone Number: 01284 761934

Executive Headteacher: Mr G Alcock Head of School: Ms S White

Riverwalk School, Mayfield Road, Bury St Edmunds, IP33 2PD

Age range: 3-19

Visit the school's website at riverwalk.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01284 764280 Headteacher: Mr L Rumamowski

Sir Bobby Robson School, Lindbergh Road, Ipswich, IP3 9PZ

Age range: 8-16

Visit the school's website at www.sirbobbyrobsonschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 556210

Headteacher: Mr A Dabin

Sir Peter Hall School, Airfield Road, Bury St Edmunds, IP32 7PJ

Age range: 9-16

Visit the school's website at www.sphschool.org

Telephone Number: 01284 649006

Headteachers: Ms C Wensley and Mrs J Pettingale

Stone Lodge Academy, Stone Lodge Lane West, Ipswich, IP2 9HW

Age range: 5-16

Visit the school's website at sendat.academy/stonelodge

Telephone Number: 01473 601175

Executive Headteacher: Mr S Gaskins Head of School: Ms C Brickley

Sunrise Academy, Church Lane, Carlton Colville, NR33 8AX

Age range: 9-16

Visit the school's website at sendat.academy/sunrise

Telephone Number: 01502 559330

Executive Head: Ms B Greenhalgh Head of School: Mr P Hamilton

The Ashley School Academy Trust, Ashley Downs, Lowestoft, NR32 4EU

Age range: 7-16

Visit the school's website at www.ashleyschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 565439

Headteacher: Mr T Ward

The Bridge School, Sprites Lane, Ipswich, IP8 3ND

Age range: 2-16

Visit the school's website at www.thebridgeschool.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 556200 Acting Headteacher: Ms T Sharman

Thomas Wolsey Ormiston Academy, Defoe Road, Ipswich, IP1 6SG

Age range: 3-16

Visit the school's website at www.thomaswolsey.com

Telephone Number: 01473 467600

Headteachers: Mrs H Dickenson and Mrs E Webster

Warren School, Clarkes Lane, Lowestoft, NR33 8HT

Age range: 3-19

Visit the school's website at www.warrenschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 561893

School Leader: Mr A Aalders-Dunthorne Assistant Academy Head: Ms K Binding

Woodbridge Road Academy, Russett Road, Ipswich, IP4 2EB

Age range: 9-16

Visit the school's website at www.woodbridgeroadacademy.org

Telephone Number: 01473 353440

Headteacher: Mrs N Shenton Assistant Headteacher: Ms S Murphy

## Specialist units and resource bases

Bungay High School, Queens Road, Bungay, NR35 1RW

Key stage and Specialism: Resource Base for Children with a Hearing Loss

Visit the school's website at www.bungayhigh.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01986 892140

Headteacher: Mrs C Oswick

Burton End Primary Academy, School Lane, Haverhill, CB9 9DE

Key stage and Specialism: Reception and KS1 specialist

Visit the school's website at www.burtonendschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01440 702376

Headteacher: Mr G Almond

Castle Hill Infant and Castle Hill Junior Schools, Dryden Road, Ipswich, IP1 6QD

Key stage and Specialism: Reception and KS1 specialist, KS2 Cognition and Learning

Visit the school's website at www.castlehillprimary.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 741758

Headteacher: Mrs J Smith

Castle Manor Academy, Eastern Avenue, Haverhill, CB9 9JE

Key stage and Specialism: KS3/4 Cognition and Learning

Visit the school's website at www.castlemanor.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01440 705501

Headteacher: Mrs V Whitcombe

Chantry Academy, Mallard Way, Ipswich, IP2 9LR

Key stage and Specialism: KS3/4 Cognition and Learning

Visit the school's website at www.chantryacademy.org

Telephone Number: 01473 687181

Executive Headteacher: Mr C D'Cunha Principal: Mr R Hanson

Clements Primary Academy, Greenfields Way, Haverhill, CB9 9DJ

Key stage and Specialism: KS2 Cognition and Learning Visit the school's website at www.clementsprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01440 702946

Headteacher: Mrs V Hogg

Copleston High School, Foxhall Road, Ipswich, IP3 8LR

Key stage and Specialism: KS3/4 Communication and Interaction

Visit the school's website at www.copleston.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 277240

Principal: Mr A Green

Elm Tree Primary School, Ranworth Avenue, Lowestoft, Suffolk, NR33 9HN

Key stage and Specialism: Resource Base for Children with a Hearing Loss

Visit the school's website at www.elmtreeprimaryacademy.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 562930

Headteacher: Mrs J Halliday

Exning Primary School, Oxford Street, Newmarket, Suffolk CB8 7EW

Key stage and Specialism: Reception and KS1 specialist

Visit the school's website at www.exning.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01638 600123

Headteacher: Mr J Clark

Gorseland Primary School, Deben Avenue, Martlesham Heath, IP5 3QR

Key stage and Specialism: Reception and KS1 specialist, KS2 Cognition and Learning

Visit the school's website at www.gorseland.net

Telephone Number: 01473 623790

Headteacher: Mr D Jackson

Houldsworth Valley Primary Academy, Rowley Drive, Newmarket, CB8 0PU

Key stage and Specialism: KS2 Communication and Interaction

Visit the school's website at www.houldsworthvalleyacademy.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01638 663214

Executive Headteacher: Mrs L Tweed Head of School: Mr J Hollick

King Edward VI CEVC School, Grove Road, Bury St Edmunds, IP33 3BH

Key stage and Specialism: KS3-4 Resource Base for Children with a Hearing Loss

Visit the school's website at www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01284 761393

Headteacher: Mr D O'Regan

Mendlesham Primary School, Old Station Road, Mendlesham, Stowmarket, IP14 5RT

Key stage and Specialism: KS2 Cognition and Learning

Visit the school's website at www.mendlesham.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01449 766224

Executive Headteacher: Mrs T Sait

Murrayfield Primary Academy, Nacton Road, Ipswich, IP3 9JL

Key stage and Specialism: KS2 Communication and Interaction

Visit the school's website at murrayfieldacademy.paradigmtrust.org

Telephone Number: 01473 728564

Principal: Mrs C Willis

Newmarket Academy, Exning Road, Newmarket, CB8 0EB

Key stage and Specialism: KS3/4 Communication and Interaction

Visit the school's website at www.newmarketacademy.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01638 664412

Headteacher: Mr M Witter Key Contact: Mrs C Fraser-Andrews

Oulton Broad Primary School, Christmas Lane, Oulton Broad, Lowestoft, NR32 3JX

Key stage and Specialism: Reception and KS1 specialist unit with expertise in Communication and

Interaction

Visit the school's website at www.oultonbroad.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 565930

Headteacher: Mr J White

Pipers Vale Primary Academy, Raeburn Road, Ipswich IP3 0EW

Key stage and Specialism: Reception and KS1 specialist

Visit the school's website at pipersvaleacademy.paradigmtrust.org

Telephone Number: 01473 320413

Principal: Ms K Morton Key Contact: Mr D Gregory

Rushmere Hall Primary School, Lanark Road, Ipswich, IP4 3EJ

Key stage and Specialism: Reception and KS1 specialist unit with expertise in Communication and

Interaction. Resource Base for Children with a Hearing Loss.

Visit the school's website at www.rushmerehallprimaryschool.com

Telephone Number: 01473 726027

Headteacher: Mr P Fykin

SET Beccles School, Castle Hill, Beccles, NR34 7BQ

Key stage and Specialism: KS3/4 Cognition and Learning

Visit the school's website at www.becclesschool.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 718850

Headteacher: Mr N Ketteringham

SET Felix Primary School, Maidstone Road, Felixstowe, IP11 9ED

Key stage and Specialism: Reception and KS1 specialist, KS2 Cognition and Learning, KS2

Communication and Interaction

Visit the school's website at <a href="www.felixprimary.org.uk">www.felixprimary.org.uk</a>

Telephone Number: 01394 283374

Head of School: Mrs L Thompson

SET Ixworth School, Walsham Road, Ixworth, Bury St. Edmunds, IP31 2HS

Key stage and Specialism: KS3/4 Communication and Interaction

Visit the school's website at www.ixworthschool.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01359 234050
Executive Headteacher: Mr M Barrow

SET Saxmundham School, Seaman Avenue, Saxmundham, IP17 1DZ

Key stage and Specialism: KS3/4 Cognition and Learning, KS3/4 Communication and Interaction

Visit the school's website at www.saxmundhamschool.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01728 633910

Head of School: Mr N Philpott

Sidegate Primary School, Sidegate Lane, Ipswich, IP4 4JD

Key stage and Specialism: Reception and KS1 specialist, KS2 Cognition and Learning

Visit the school's website at www.sidegate.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01473 727319

Headteacher: Mrs W James Key Contact: Mrs T Tanner

St Edmund's Catholic Primary School, Westgate Street, Bury St Edmunds, Suffolk, IP33 1QG

Key stage and Specialism: Reception and KS1 specialist, KS2 Communication and Interaction

Visit the school's website at www.st-edmundsrc.suffolk.sch.uk

Telephone Number: 01986 892502

Executive Headteacher: Mrs M Kemble

St Gregory CEVC Primary School, Church Street, Sudbury, CO10 2BJ

Key stage and Specialism: Reception and KS1 specialist, KS2 Cognition and Learning

Visit the school's website at www.stgregoryschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01787 372418

Headteacher: Mr D Woodrow Key Contact: Mrs D Nice

Stowupland High School, Church Road, Stowupland, Stowmarket, IP14 4BQ

Key stage and Specialism: KS3/4 Cognition and Learning

Visit the school's website at www.stowuplandhighschool.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01449 674827

Head of School: Mr D Brewster

Westgate CP School and Nursery, Brooklands Close, Hospital Road, Bury St Edmunds, IP33 3JX

Key stage and Specialism: Resource Base for Children with a Hearing Loss

Visit the school's website at www.westgatecp.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01284 755988

Headteacher: Mrs R Kidd

Woodhall Primary School, Mayflower Way, Sudbury, CO10 1ST

Key stage and Specialism: KS2 Communication and Interaction

Visit the school's website at www.woodhallprimary.co.uk

Telephone Number: 01787 373661

Executive Headteacher: Mrs L Tweed

## Pupil Referral Units (PRU's)

Albany, Beard Road, Bury St Edmunds, IP32 6SA

Age range: 11-16

Visit the school's website at thealbany.school

Telephone Number: 01284 754065

Headteacher: Mr D James

Alderwood Academy, Raeburn Road, Ipswich, IP3 0EW

Age range: 8-14

Visit the school's website at www.raedwaldtrust.com/alderwood-academy

Telephone Number: 01473 725860

Headteacher: Mr T Baker

Chalk Hill, Cats Lane, Great Cornard, Sudbury, C010 2SF

Age range: 8-13

Visit the school's website at sendat.academy/chalkhill

Telephone Number: 01787 373583

Executive Head: Mr G Alcock Head of School: Mrs N Jennings

First Base Bury St Edmunds Academy, Airfield Road, Bury St Edmunds, IP32 7PJ

Age range: 3-8

Visit the school's website at www.raedwaldtrust.com/first-base-bury

Telephone Number: 01284 762453

Headteacher: Miss S Laws

First Base Ipswich Academy, Raeburn Road, Ipswich, IP3 0EW

Age range: 3-8

Visit the school's website at www.raedwaldtrust.com/first-base-ipswich-academy

Telephone Number: 01473 719553

Headteacher: Miss S Laws

Horizon School Primary, Saturn Close, Lowestoft, NR32 4TD

Age range: 3-11

Visit the school's website at horizonschool.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01502 539755

Headteacher: Mrs D Chester

Horizon School Secondary, Saturn Close, Lowestoft, NR32 4TD

Age range: 11-16

Visit the school's website at horizonschool.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01986 897107

Headteacher: Mrs D Chester

Include Bury St Edmunds, Old Kingdom Hall, Short Bracklands, Bury St Edmunds, IP33 1EL

Age range: 5-12

Visit the school's website at <a href="www.includesuffolk.org.uk/include-primary-school-bury-st-edmunds">www.includesuffolk.org.uk/include-primary-school-bury-st-edmunds</a>

Telephone Number: 01284 722940

Headteacher: Mrs D Bates

Include Ipswich, Springvale Court, Hadleigh Road, Ipswich, IP8 3AS

Age range: 5-12

Visit the school's website at www.includesuffolk.org.uk/include-primary-school-ipswich

Telephone Number: 01473 232211

Headteacher: Mrs D Bates

Include Lowestoft, Ashley Downs, Lowestoft, NR32 4EU

Age range: 5-12

Visit the school's website at www.includesuffolk.org.uk/include-primary-school-lowestoft

Telephone Number: 01502 559335

Headteacher: Mrs D Bates

Olive Alternative Provision Academy, Chilton Way, Stowmarket, IP14 1SZ

Age range: 8-16

Visit the school's website at apsuffolk.oliveacademies.org.uk

Telephone Number: 01449 613931

Headteacher: Ms E Watson

Parkside Academy, Key Stage 3: 291 Spring Road, Ipswich, IP4 5ND.

Key Stage 4: Lindbergh Road, Ipswich IP3 9FA

Age range: 11-16

Visit the school's website at www.raedwaldtrust.com/parkside-academy

Telephone Number: 01473 717013

Headteacher: Ms K Osborne

St Christopher's Academy, 103A Renfrew Road, Ipswich, IP4 3HG

Age range: 7-14

Visit the school's website at www.raedwaldtrust.com/st-christophers-academy

Telephone Number: 01473 725115 Headteacher: Ms K Kingsford-Bere

Westbridge Academy, London Road, Ipswich, IP1 2HE

Age range: 14-16

Visit the school's website at www.raedwaldtrust.com/westbridge-academy

Telephone Number: 01473 251329

Headteacher: Ms K Osborne

# Comments, compliments and complaints

Our aim is to make sure your child gets the best education possible. If you have any comments, compliments or complaints about your child's education, it is best to discuss this with a member of staff or the headteacher at your child's school. This can be put in writing if you prefer.

Most issues can be resolved without any further action. However, if you are not happy with the outcome, you should ask the school for details of their complaints policy.

If your complaint relates to a service you have received from Suffolk County Council you can contact Suffolk County Council's Complaints Team (Customer Rights). Further information can be found at <a href="https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/feedback">www.suffolk.gov.uk/feedback</a>.

Website: <a href="www.suffolk.gov.uk/feedback">www.suffolk.gov.uk/feedback</a> E-mail: <a href="customerrights@suffolk.gov.uk">customerrights@suffolk.gov.uk</a>/

Telephone: 0345 266 1821

Comments or compliments about our services can also be sent to Suffolk County Council's Complaints Team (Customer Rights).

## **Data Protection**

Our Privacy Notice is available at <a href="www.suffolk.gov.uk/CYPprivacynotice">www.suffolk.gov.uk/CYPprivacynotice</a>. This privacy notice tells you what information Children's Services collects and uses, and your rights regarding your information.

You can request a paper copy by contacting us on 0345 600 0981 (local rate).

We have been careful to make sure the information within this publication is accurate at the time of printing. However, we cannot rule out the need for changes before the start of the 2024/2025 school year. Any changes will be up-dated at <a href="https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/admissions">www.suffolk.gov.uk/admissions</a>.